# CONTENTS

- LINK INFORMATION
  - Linker version
- MODULE SUMMARY
  - Memory use by input file
  - Memory use by archive member
  - Memory use by linker
- SECTION DETAIL
  - Sections by address
- SYMBOL LIST
  - RAM function symbols by name
  - RAM function symbols by address
  - RAM function symbols by descending size
  - Function symbols by name
  - Function symbols by address
  - Function symbols by descending size
  - Read-write data symbols by name
  - Read-write data symbols by address
  - Read-write data symbols by descending size
  - Read-only data symbols by name
  - Read-only data symbols by address
  - Untyped symbols by name
  - Untyped symbols by address
- LINK SUMMARY
  - Memory breakdown
  - Region summary
  - Diagnostic summary

# LINK INFORMATION

## Linker version

    SEGGER ARM Linker 4.44.1 compiled Dec 19 2024 18:37:45
    Copyright (c) 2017-2024 SEGGER Microcontroller GmbH    www.segger.com

# MODULE SUMMARY

## Memory use by input file

Object File | RX Code | RO Data | RW Data | ZI Data
--- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`firmware_lto.o` | `47 522` | `1 867` | `9` | `3 950`
`SEGGER_THUMB_Startup.o` | `20` | `` | `` | ``
`STM32G07x_Vectors.o` | `268` | `` | `` | ``
`STM32G0xx_Startup.o` | `40` | `` | `` | ``
`Subtotal (4 objects)` | `47 850` | `1 867` | `9` | `3 950`
`libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a` | `9 038` | `339` | `` | ``
`mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a` | `190` | `541` | `20` | `4`
`prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a` | `484` | `26` | `12` | `1 220`
`SEGGER_crtinit_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a` | `38` | `` | `` | ``
`strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a` | `280` | `` | `` | ``
`Subtotal (5 archives)` | `10 030` | `906` | `32` | `1 224`
`Linker created (shared data, fills, blocks):` | `` | `196` | `` | `2 560`
`Total:` | `57 880` | `2 969` | `41` | `7 734`

## Memory use by archive member

Archive member | RX Code | RO Data | RW Data | ZI Data
--- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `3 328` | `35` | `` | ``
`fileops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `52` | `` | `` | ``
`floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `2 234` | `` | `` | ``
`floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `2 396` | `40` | `` | ``
`intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `512` | `` | `` | ``
`intops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `8` | `` | `` | ``
`mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `190` | `541` | `20` | `4`
`prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `416` | `192` | `` | ``
`prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `66` | `` | `12` | `12`
`SEGGER_crtinit.o (SEGGER_crtinit_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `38` | `` | `` | ``
`SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `418` | `26` | `` | `1 208`
`strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `36` | `` | `` | ``
`strops.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `244` | `` | `` | ``
`utilops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)` | `92` | `72` | `` | ``
`Subtotal (14 members from 5 archives)` | `10 030` | `906` | `32` | `1 224`
`Objects (4 files)` | `47 850` | `1 867` | `9` | `3 950`
`Linker created (shared data, fills, blocks):` | `` | `196` | `` | `2 560`
`Total:` | `57 880` | `2 969` | `41` | `7 734`

## Memory use by linker

Description | RX Code | RO Data | RW Data | ZI Data
--- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`Initialization table` | `` | `192` | `` | ``
`Integrity check` | `` | `4` | `` | ``
`Memory for block 'heap'` | `` | `` | `` | `1 536`
`Memory for block 'stack'` | `` | `` | `` | `1 024`
`Subtotal (linker created):` | `` | `196` | `` | `2 560`
`Objects (4 files)` | `47 850` | `1 867` | `9` | `3 950`
`Archives (5 files)` | `10 030` | `906` | `32` | `1 224`
`Total:` | `57 880` | `2 969` | `41` | `7 734`

# SECTION DETAIL

## Sections by address

Range | Symbol or [section] Name | Size | Al | Init | Ac | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`08000000-080000bf` | `_vectors` | `192` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`080000c0-080000e7` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_Log` | `40` | `8` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`080000e8-0800012f` | `__SEGGER_RTL_aPower2` | `72` | `8` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `utilops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`08000130-080001cf` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ipow10` | `160` | `8` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`080001d0-08000207` | `HAL_Init` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000208-0800027f` | `HAL_InitTick` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000280-08000297` | `HAL_IncTick` | `24` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000298-080002a3` | `HAL_GetTick` | `12` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080002a4-080002df` | `HAL_Delay` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080002e0-080005ef` | `HAL_ADC_Init` | `784` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080005f0-0800060f` | `LL_ADC_EnableInternalRegulator` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000610-0800062b` | `LL_ADC_Disable` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800062c-08000717` | `ADC_Enable` | `236` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000718-08000733` | `LL_ADC_REG_StartConversion` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000734-0800074f` | `LL_ADC_Enable` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000750-0800084b` | `HAL_ADC_Start_DMA` | `252` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800084c-08000c23` | `HAL_ADC_ConfigChannel` | `984` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000c24-08000c3f` | `LL_ADC_REG_SetSequencerChAdd` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000c40-08000c67` | `LL_ADC_SetChannelSamplingTime` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000c68-08000c87` | `LL_ADC_REG_SetSequencerChRem` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000c88-08000e4b` | `HAL_ADCEx_Calibration_Start` | `452` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000e4c-08000e67` | `LL_ADC_Enable.2` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000e68-08000e83` | `LL_ADC_Disable.3` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000e84-08000f03` | `__NVIC_SetPriority` | `128` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000f04-08000f2b` | `__NVIC_EnableIRQ` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000f2c-08000f5b` | `__NVIC_DisableIRQ` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000f5c-08000fa7` | `SysTick_Config` | `76` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08000fa8-0800106b` | `HAL_CRC_Init` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800106c-0800115f` | `HAL_DMA_Init` | `244` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08001160-080011a3` | `DMA_CalcDMAMUXChannelBaseAndMask` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080011a4-080011df` | `DMA_CalcDMAMUXRequestGenBaseAndMask` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080011e0-0800124f` | `DMA_SetConfig` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08001250-0800138f` | `HAL_DMA_IRQHandler` | `320` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08001390-08001427` | `HAL_FLASH_Program` | `152` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08001428-080014cf` | `FLASH_WaitForLastOperation` | `168` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080014d0-080014fb` | `FLASH_Program_DoubleWord` | `44` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080014fc-0800153f` | `HAL_FLASH_Unlock` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08001540-0800157b` | `HAL_FLASH_Lock` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800157c-080015bf` | `HAL_FLASH_OB_Unlock` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080015c0-080015fb` | `HAL_FLASH_OB_Lock` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080015fc-080016c7` | `HAL_FLASHEx_Erase` | `204` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080016c8-080016e3` | `FLASH_MassErase` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080016e4-08001713` | `FLASH_PageErase` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08001714-080017f7` | `HAL_FLASHEx_OBProgram` | `228` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080017f8-0800182b` | `FLASH_OB_WRPConfig` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800182c-0800185b` | `FLASH_OB_OptrConfig` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800185c-08001877` | `FLASH_OB_GetUser` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08001878-080018a3` | `FLASH_OB_GetRDP` | `44` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080018a4-080018db` | `HAL_FLASHEx_OBGetConfig` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080018dc-08001927` | `FLASH_OB_GetWRP` | `76` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08001928-08001bc7` | `HAL_GPIO_Init` | `672` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08001bc8-08001c0f` | `HAL_GPIO_EXTI_IRQHandler` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08001c10-08001c23` | `HAL_PWR_EnableBkUpAccess` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08001c24-08001c37` | `HAL_PWR_DisableBkUpAccess` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08001c38-08001cab` | `HAL_PWREx_ControlVoltageScaling` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08001cac-08002277` | `HAL_RCC_OscConfig` | `1 484` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08002278-0800248f` | `HAL_RCC_ClockConfig` | `536` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08002490-08002593` | `HAL_RCC_GetSysClockFreq` | `260` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08002594-0800259f` | `HAL_RCC_GetHCLKFreq` | `12` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080025a0-080025c7` | `HAL_RCC_GetPCLK1Freq` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080025c8-080025d7` | `LL_RCC_GetAPB1Prescaler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080025d8-080027db` | `HAL_RCCEx_PeriphCLKConfig` | `516` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080027dc-080028c7` | `HAL_RTC_Init` | `236` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080028c8-0800293f` | `RTC_EnterInitMode` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08002940-080029b3` | `RTC_ExitInitMode` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080029b4-08002a03` | `HAL_RTC_WaitForSynchro` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08002a04-08002b37` | `HAL_RTC_SetTime` | `308` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08002b38-08002c3f` | `HAL_RTC_SetDate` | `264` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08002c40-08002d83` | `HAL_SPI_Init` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08002d84-08002eab` | `SPI_WaitFifoStateUntilTimeout` | `296` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08002eac-08002fb3` | `SPI_WaitFlagStateUntilTimeout` | `264` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08002fb4-080032f3` | `HAL_SPI_TransmitReceive` | `832` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080032f4-080033e7` | `TIM_Base_SetConfig` | `244` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080033e8-08003487` | `HAL_TIM_IC_DeInit` | `160` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08003488-0800371f` | `HAL_TIM_IC_Start_IT` | `664` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08003720-080038af` | `HAL_TIM_IC_Stop_IT` | `400` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080038b0-08003ab7` | `HAL_TIM_IRQHandler` | `520` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08003ab8-08003b5f` | `TIM_TI1_SetConfig` | `168` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08003b60-080045e3` | `UART_SetConfig` | `2 692` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080045e4-08004673` | `UART_CheckIdleState` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08004674-080047ab` | `HAL_UART_Transmit_IT` | `312` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080047ac-08004837` | `UART_TxISR_16BIT_FIFOEN` | `140` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08004838-08004897` | `UART_TxISR_16BIT` | `96` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08004898-08004a77` | `HAL_UART_Receive_IT` | `480` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08004a78-08004b67` | `UART_RxISR_16BIT_FIFOEN` | `240` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08004b68-08004c53` | `UART_RxISR_8BIT_FIFOEN` | `236` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08004c54-08004cff` | `orderTrimmingValues` | `172` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08004d00-08004d13` | `HSI16_MeasurementInit` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08004d14-08004de3` | `HSI16_FreqMeasure` | `208` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08004de4-08004e73` | `HSI16_TIMx_ConfigForCalibration` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08004e74-08004eff` | `HSI16_GetCurve` | `140` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08004f00-08004fff` | `HAL_TIM_IC_CaptureCallback` | `256` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08005000-0800513b` | `mbUartInit` | `316` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800513c-0800522f` | `RS485_ModbusEx_Init` | `244` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08005230-080054af` | `MODBUS_UART_IRQHandler` | `640` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080054b0-08005523` | `mbCrc16` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08005524-0800559b` | `mbSlaveCheckModbusRtuQuery` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800559c-0800568b` | `mbSlaveReadHoldingRegisters` | `240` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800568c-0800574f` | `mbSlaveWriteSingleRegister` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08005750-08005867` | `mbSlaveWriteMultipleRegisters` | `280` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08005868-080059ab` | `MX_ADC1_Init` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080059ac-08005b17` | `HAL_ADC_MspInit` | `364` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08005b18-08005bdf` | `ADS_1260_SetDataRate` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08005be0-08005c27` | `ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentOffsetCalibrationStart` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08005c28-08005c7b` | `ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentOffsetCommonModeErrorComepensationStart` | `84` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08005c7c-08005cc7` | `ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentOffsetTemperatureErrorComepensationStart` | `76` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08005cc8-08005e0b` | `ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentGainCalibrationStart` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08005e0c-08005f6f` | `ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentGainTemperatureCalibrationShuntStart` | `356` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08005f70-08006037` | `ADS1260_init` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08006038-080060bf` | `ADS_1260_SetExternalReference` | `136` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080060c0-08006187` | `ADS_1260_SetConversionMode` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08006188-0800624f` | `ADS_1260_SetChopMode` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08006250-080062df` | `ADS_1260_InputMuxSelect` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080062e0-080064fb` | `ADS_1260_ActivateStatusData` | `540` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080064fc-0800669b` | `ADS_1260_ActivateLock` | `416` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800669c-080067df` | `ADS1260_ReadConversion` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080067e0-08006a5f` | `ADS1260_ProcessCurrent` | `640` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08006a60-08006a7f` | `AH_COUNTER_Init` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08006a80-08006ac3` | `getSocAhRated` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08006ac4-08006b9f` | `getSocAhAuto` | `220` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08006ba0-08007007` | `AH_COUNTER_Exec` | `1 128` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08007008-080070d7` | `BATTERY_VOLTAGE_Exec` | `208` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080070d8-0800715f` | `CHIP_TEMPERATURE_Calibration` | `136` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08007160-080071c3` | `CHIP_TEMPERATURE_Exec` | `100` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080071c4-0800722f` | `calc_temp_compensation` | `108` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08007230-0800725f` | `MX_DMA_Init` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08007260-080072f3` | `EEPROM_isFirstStart` | `148` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080072f4-0800734b` | `getEEPROMData` | `88` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800734c-080075e3` | `EEPROM_fullRestore` | `664` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080075e4-08007923` | `EEPROM_readConfig` | `832` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08007924-08007fa3` | `EEPROM_factoryRestore` | `1 664` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08007fa4-08008363` | `EEPROM_storeConfig` | `960` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08008364-080083cf` | `EFFICIENCY_Exec` | `108` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080083d0-08008637` | `ESR_Exec` | `616` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08008638-080088a3` | `ESR_FAST_Exec` | `620` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080088a4-0800896f` | `FAST_CURRENT_Exec` | `204` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08008970-08008a67` | `MX_GPIO_Init` | `248` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08008a68-08008a87` | `HAL_GPIO_EXTI_Falling_Callback` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08008a88-08008f5b` | `main` | `1 236` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08008f5c-08008fcb` | `printprotectionstate` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08008fcc-0800908f` | `SystemClock_Config` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009090-080090e7` | `MX_CRC_Init` | `88` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080090e8-08009123` | `SaveCounter` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009124-0800913f` | `__NVIC_SystemReset.87` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009140-080092a7` | `SetFlashReadProtection` | `360` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080092a8-0800935b` | `SetBootFromFlashAndReadOutProtection` | `180` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800935c-0800936f` | `HAL_ADC_ConvCpltCallback` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009370-08009383` | `OUTPUTS_Init` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009384-080095cf` | `OUTPUTS_CheckLVP` | `588` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`080095d0-0800981f` | `OUTPUTS_CheckOVP` | `592` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009820-0800986f` | `REF_VOLTAGE_Exec` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009870-080098ff` | `MX_RTC_Init` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009900-0800993f` | `HAL_RTC_MspInit` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009940-08009b03` | `SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec` | `452` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009b04-08009b77` | `SHUNT_TEMPERATURE_Exec` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009b78-08009baf` | `SHUNT_VOLTAGE_Exec` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009bb0-08009bff` | `MX_SPI1_Init` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009c00-08009c9b` | `HAL_SPI_MspInit` | `156` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009c9c-08009ccf` | `HAL_MspInit` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009cd0-08009cdf` | `HardFault_Handler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009ce0-08009d2f` | `SysTick_Handler` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009d30-08009d3f` | `DMA_Channel1_IRQHandler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009d40-08009d4f` | `USART1_IRQHandler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009d50-08009d5f` | `TIM16_IRQHandler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009d60-08009dd7` | `SYS_DATA_Init` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009dd8-08009f4b` | `SystemCoreClockUpdate` | `372` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009f4c-08009fef` | `HAL_UART_MspInit` | `164` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`08009ff0-0800a00f` | `WH_COUNTER_Init` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800a010-0800a21f` | `WH_COUNTER_Exec` | `528` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800a220-0800a25f` | `WH_COUNTER_SetDetectedEnergy` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800a260-0800a2eb` | `WH_COUNTER_CalcSoH` | `140` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800a2ec-0800a35b` | `WH_COUNTER_GetSoCManual` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800a35c-0800a437` | `WH_COUNTER_GetSoCAuto` | `220` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800a438-0800a533` | `WH_COUNTER_GetSoCAutoTemp` | `252` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800a534-0800a58b` | `WH_COUNTER_SetToMax` | `88` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800a58c-0800a5a7` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_isnan` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800a5a8-0800a5bf` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_isinf` | `24` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800a5c0-0800a5e7` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_isnormal` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800a5e8-0800a62f` | `ldexp` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800a630-0800a667` | `frexp` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800a668-0800a7e3` | `fmod` | `380` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800a7e4-0800a8a7` | `floor` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800a8a8-0800aa0f` | `log` | `360` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800aa10-0800abe3` | `exp` | `468` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800abe4-0800ae43` | `pow` | `608` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800ae44-0800ae9f` | `__SEGGER_RTL_pow10` | `92` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `utilops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800aea0-0800b067` | `__aeabi_dadd` | `456` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b068-0800b077` | `__aeabi_dsub` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b078-0800b12f` | `__aeabi_fmul` | `184` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b130-0800b1c3` | `__aeabi_fdiv` | `148` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b1c4-0800b287` | `__aeabi_ddiv` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b288-0800b2cb` | `__aeabi_dcmple` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b2cc-0800b2fb` | `__aeabi_dcmpeq` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b2fc-0800b33f` | `__aeabi_dcmpge` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b340-0800b37f` | `__aeabi_dcmpgt` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b380-0800b3bf` | `__aeabi_dcmplt` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b3c0-0800b3f3` | `__aeabi_d2iz` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b3f4-0800b467` | `__aeabi_d2lz` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b468-0800b48b` | `__aeabi_f2uiz` | `36` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b48c-0800b4bb` | `__aeabi_d2uiz` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b4bc-0800b503` | `__aeabi_d2ulz` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b504-0800b51f` | `__aeabi_i2d` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b520-0800b57b` | `__aeabi_l2d` | `92` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b57c-0800b59b` | `__aeabi_ui2f` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b59c-0800b5b7` | `__aeabi_ui2d` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b5b8-0800b5cf` | `__aeabi_ul2d` | `24` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b5d0-0800b5ef` | `__aeabi_llsl` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b5f0-0800b60f` | `__aeabi_llsr` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b610-0800b62f` | `__aeabi_lasr` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b630-0800b65f` | `__aeabi_lmul` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b660-0800b69f` | `__aeabi_idiv` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b6a0-0800b6af` | `__aeabi_idivmod` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b6b0-0800b6e7` | `__aeabi_uidiv` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b6e8-0800b6f7` | `__aeabi_uidivmod` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b6f8-0800b727` | `__aeabi_ldivmod` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b728-0800b7c7` | `__aeabi_uldivmod` | `160` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b7c8-0800b7cf` | `__aeabi_idiv0` | `8` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b7d0-0800b847` | `vfprintf_l` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b848-0800b86f` | `printf` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800b870-0800c56f` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long` | `3 328` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c570-0800c5a3` | `__SEGGER_RTL_X_file_stat` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c5a4-0800c5f7` | `_DoInit` | `84` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c5f8-0800c65f` | `SEGGER_RTT_WriteNoLock` | `104` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c660-0800c697` | `SEGGER_RTT_Write` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c698-0800c707` | `strlen` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `strops.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c708-0800c78b` | `strnlen` | `132` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `strops.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c78c-0800c79b` | `memcpy` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c79c-0800c7af` | `__aeabi_memclr` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c7b0-0800c7c3` | `__SEGGER_RTL_current_locale` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c7c4-0800c7df` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_isctype` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c7e0-0800c7fb` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_iswctype` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c7fc-0800c83b` | `AHBPrescTable` | `64` | `4` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800c83c-0800c85b` | `APBPrescTable` | `32` | `4` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800c85c-0800c867` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale` | `12` | `4` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c868-0800c887` | `__SEGGER_RTL_codeset_ascii` | `32` | `4` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c888-0800c8df` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_data` | `88` | `4` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800c8e0-0800c8f3` | `_start` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `SEGGER_THUMB_Startup.o`
`0800c8f4-0800c91b` | `Reset_Handler` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `STM32G0xx_Startup.o`
`0800c91c-0800c967` | `NMI_Handler` | `76` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0800c968-0800c96b` | `[.init_array]` | `4` | `4` | `----` | `--` | `STM32G0xx_Startup.o`
`0800c96c-0800ca7d` | `HAL_CRCEx_Polynomial_Set` | `274` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800ca7e-0800ca8f` | `LL_ADC_REG_IsConversionOngoing` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800ca90-0800cb0d` | `HAL_TIM_ReadCapturedValue` | `126` | `4` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cb0e-0800cb33` | `LL_ADC_SetSamplingTimeCommonChannels` | `38` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cb34-0800cb45` | `LL_ADC_IsDisableOngoing` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cb46-0800cb57` | `LL_ADC_GetCommonPathInternalCh` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cb58-0800cb6d` | `LL_ADC_REG_IsTriggerSourceSWStart` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cb6e-0800cb83` | `ADC_DMAHalfConvCplt` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cb84-0800cbad` | `ADC_DMAError` | `42` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cbae-0800cbdb` | `LL_ADC_REG_SetSequencerRanks` | `46` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cbdc-0800cbf5` | `LL_ADC_StartCalibration` | `26` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cbf6-0800cc07` | `LL_ADC_GetCalibrationFactor` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cc08-0800cc19` | `LL_ADC_GetClock` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cc1a-0800cc2b` | `LL_ADC_GetCommonClock` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cc2c-0800cc41` | `HAL_NVIC_EnableIRQ` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cc42-0800cc57` | `HAL_NVIC_DisableIRQ` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cc58-0800ccb1` | `CRC_Handle_16` | `90` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800ccb2-0800cd3b` | `HAL_CRC_Calculate` | `138` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cd3c-0800ce25` | `HAL_DMA_Start_IT` | `234` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800ce26-0800ce53` | `HAL_GPIO_ReadPin` | `46` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800ce54-0800ce5d` | `HAL_GPIO_EXTI_Rising_Callback` | `10` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800ce5e-0800ceeb` | `SPI_EndRxTxTransaction` | `142` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800ceec-0800cf1d` | `TIM_CCxChannelCmd` | `50` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cf1e-0800cfb7` | `HAL_TIM_IC_Init` | `154` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800cfb8-0800d0cd` | `HAL_TIM_IC_ConfigChannel` | `278` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d0ce-0800d13b` | `TIM_TI2_SetConfig` | `110` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d13c-0800d1ad` | `TIM_TI4_SetConfig` | `114` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d1ae-0800d2e3` | `UART_AdvFeatureConfig` | `310` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d2e4-0800d361` | `UART_TxISR_8BIT_FIFOEN` | `126` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d362-0800d3b3` | `UART_TxISR_8BIT` | `82` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d3b4-0800d441` | `UART_RxISR_16BIT` | `142` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d442-0800d4cb` | `UART_RxISR_8BIT` | `138` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d4cc-0800d545` | `mbInit` | `122` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d546-0800d56f` | `UART_EndTransmit_IT.57` | `42` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d570-0800d595` | `mbSend` | `38` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d596-0800d5a7` | `mbClearTxBuffer` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d5a8-0800d5bd` | `mbClearRxFrame` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d5be-0800d61f` | `mbSlaveProcessRtuQuery` | `98` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d620-0800d651` | `mbSlaveResponseException` | `50` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d652-0800d74b` | `y` | `250` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d74c-0800d74d` | `Error_Handler` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d74e-0800d74f` | `NMI_Handler` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d750-0800d751` | `SVC_Handler` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d752-0800d753` | `PendSV_Handler` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d754-0800d755` | `SystemInit` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800d756-0800d8df` | `__aeabi_dmul_aux` | `394` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800d8e0-0800d969` | `__SEGGER_RTL_putc` | `138` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800d96a-0800d983` | `__SEGGER_RTL_prin_flush` | `26` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800d984-0800d999` | `__SEGGER_RTL_pre_padding` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800d99a-0800d9b3` | `vfprintf` | `26` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800d9b4-0800d9bd` | `__SEGGER_RTL_X_file_write` | `10` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800d9be-0800d9d3` | `_GetAvailWriteSpace` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800d9d4-0800da0d` | `_WriteNoCheck` | `58` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800da0e-0800da6b` | `_WriteBlocking` | `94` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800da6c-0800da99` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_mbtowc` | `46` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800da9a-0800daa7` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_tolower` | `14` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800daa8-0800dab5` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_towlower` | `14` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800dab6-0800dac9` | `LL_ADC_IsInternalRegulatorEnabled` | `20` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800daca-0800dad9` | `LL_ADC_IsEnabled` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dada-0800daf5` | `LL_ADC_GetSamplingTimeCommonChannels` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800daf6-0800dba5` | `ADC_Disable` | `176` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dba6-0800dc4d` | `ADC_DMAConvCplt` | `168` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dc4e-0800dc55` | `HAL_ADC_ErrorCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dc56-0800dc5d` | `HAL_ADC_ConvHalfCpltCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dc5e-0800dc79` | `LL_ADC_SetCommonPathInternalCh` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dc7a-0800dc89` | `LL_ADC_IsEnabled.1` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dc8a-0800dc9d` | `LL_ADC_IsCalibrationOnGoing` | `20` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dc9e-0800dcb9` | `LL_ADC_SetCalibrationFactor` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dcba-0800dcd5` | `HAL_NVIC_SetPriority` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dcd6-0800dce5` | `HAL_SYSTICK_Config` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dce6-0800dced` | `HAL_CRC_MspInit` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dcee-0800ddbd` | `CRC_Handle_8` | `208` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800ddbe-0800dde5` | `HAL_GPIO_WritePin` | `40` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dde6-0800de09` | `HAL_GPIO_TogglePin` | `36` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800de0a-0800de41` | `RTC_ByteToBcd2` | `56` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800de42-0800de49` | `HAL_TIM_PeriodElapsedCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800de4a-0800de51` | `HAL_TIM_PWM_PulseFinishedCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800de52-0800de59` | `HAL_TIM_IC_MspInit` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800de5a-0800de61` | `HAL_TIM_IC_MspDeInit` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800de62-0800de69` | `HAL_TIM_OC_DelayElapsedCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800de6a-0800de71` | `HAL_TIM_TriggerCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800de72-0800dedd` | `TIM_TI3_SetConfig` | `108` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dede-0800dee5` | `HAL_TIMEx_CommutCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800dee6-0800df85` | `HAL_TIMEx_TISelection` | `160` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800df86-0800df8d` | `HAL_TIMEx_BreakCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800df8e-0800df95` | `HAL_TIMEx_Break2Callback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800df96-0800e021` | `UART_WaitOnFlagUntilTimeout` | `140` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e022-0800e029` | `HAL_UART_RxCpltCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e02a-0800e031` | `HAL_UART_TxCpltCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e032-0800e09d` | `HAL_UARTEx_DisableFifoMode` | `108` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e09e-0800e109` | `UART_TxISR_8BIT.56` | `108` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e10a-0800e151` | `mbCheckCrc16` | `72` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e152-0800e195` | `mbAppendCrc16` | `68` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e196-0800e1a5` | `mbGetFrameComplete` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e1a6-0800e219` | `mbSlaveProcessPdu` | `116` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e21a-0800e229` | `ADS1260_StartConversion` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e22a-0800e231` | `ADS1260_ConversionFinished` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e232-0800e23d` | `EXTI4_15_IRQHandler` | `12` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e23e-0800e271` | `fwrite` | `52` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `fileops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e272-0800e275` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_signbit` | `4` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e276-0800e2c5` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_PolyEvalP` | `80` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e2c6-0800e315` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_PolyEvalQ` | `80` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e316-0800e31d` | `abs` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `intops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e31e-0800e339` | `__SEGGER_RTL_print_padding` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e33a-0800e349` | `__SEGGER_RTL_stream_write` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e34a-0800e34d` | `__SEGGER_RTL_X_file_bufsize` | `4` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e34e-0800e35d` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_wctomb` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e35e-0800e369` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_toupper` | `12` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e36a-0800e375` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_towupper` | `12` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e376-0800e38c` | `[.rodata..L.str]` | `23` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e38d-0800e39b` | `[.rodata..L.str.5.67]` | `15` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e39c-0800e3a6` | `[.rodata..L.str.6]` | `11` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e3a7-0800e3bd` | `[.rodata..L.str.10]` | `23` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e3be-0800e3cc` | `[.rodata..L.str.11]` | `15` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e3cd-0800e3ff` | `[.rodata..L.str.13]` | `51` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e400-0800e422` | `[.rodata..L.str.15]` | `35` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e423-0800e441` | `[.rodata..L.str.20]` | `31` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e442-0800e458` | `[.rodata..L.str.68]` | `23` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e459-0800e467` | `[.rodata..L.str.83]` | `15` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e468-0800e47e` | `[.rodata..L.str.7.90]` | `23` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e47f-0800e48d` | `[.rodata..L.str.11.94]` | `15` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e48e-0800e4a0` | `[.rodata..L.str.14.98]` | `19` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e4a1-0800e4c3` | `[.rodata..L.str.2.115]` | `35` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e4c4-0800e4d2` | `[.rodata..L.str.5.118]` | `15` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e4d3-0800e4f5` | `[.rodata..L.str.8.123]` | `35` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e4f6-0800e504` | `[.rodata..L.str.12.127]` | `15` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e505-0800e50b` | `[.rodata.libc..L.str]` | `7` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e50c-0800e562` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_month_names` | `87` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e563-0800e569` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_am_pm_indicator` | `7` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e56a-0800e578` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_date_time_format` | `15` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e579-0800e586` | `[.rodata..L.str.55]` | `14` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e587-0800e598` | `[.rodata..L.str.2.64]` | `18` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e599-0800e5f2` | `[.rodata..L.str.3.65]` | `90` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e5f3-0800e5fc` | `[.rodata..L.str.7]` | `10` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e5fd-0800e612` | `[.rodata..L.str.9]` | `22` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e613-0800e620` | `[.rodata..L.str.12]` | `14` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e621-0800e62a` | `[.rodata..L.str.14]` | `10` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e62b-0800e64c` | `[.rodata..L.str.18]` | `34` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e64d-0800e67a` | `[.rodata..L.str.1.69]` | `46` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e67b-0800e690` | `[.rodata..L.str.3.71]` | `22` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e691-0800e6a6` | `[.rodata..L.str.5.75]` | `22` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e6a7-0800e6b4` | `[.rodata..L.str.3.86]` | `14` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e6b5-0800e6ca` | `[.rodata..L.str.9.92]` | `22` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e6cb-0800e6e8` | `[.rodata..L.str.13.97]` | `30` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e6e9-0800e6fe` | `[.rodata..L.str.15.99]` | `22` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e6ff-0800e720` | `[.rodata..L.str.16.100]` | `34` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e721-0800e742` | `[.rodata..L.str.18.102]` | `34` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e743-0800e764` | `[.rodata..L.str.113]` | `34` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e765-0800e786` | `[.rodata..L.str.3.116]` | `34` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e787-0800e7a8` | `[.rodata..L.str.9.124]` | `34` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e7a9-0800e7ca` | `[.rodata..L.str.11.126]` | `34` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e7cb-0800e804` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_day_names` | `58` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e805-0800e806` | `[.rodata.libc..L.str]` | `2` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e807-0800e808` | `__SEGGER_RTL_data_utf8_period` | `2` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e809-0800e819` | `[.rodata..L.str.2]` | `17` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e81a-0800e832` | `[.rodata..L.str.3]` | `25` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e833-0800e84f` | `[.rodata..L.str.4.66]` | `29` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e850-0800e874` | `[.rodata..L.str.17]` | `37` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e875-0800e881` | `[.rodata..L.str.6.76]` | `13` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e882-0800e892` | `[.rodata..L.str.4.88]` | `17` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e893-0800e8b3` | `[.rodata..L.str.5.96]` | `33` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e8b4-0800e8c4` | `[.rodata..L.str.8.91]` | `17` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e8c5-0800e8dd` | `[.rodata..L.str.10.93]` | `25` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e8de-0800e8fe` | `[.rodata..L.str.12.95]` | `33` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e8ff-0800e91b` | `[.rodata..L.str.17.101]` | `29` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e91c-0800e934` | `[.rodata..L.str.1.114]` | `25` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e935-0800e955` | `[.rodata..L.str.6.121]` | `33` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e956-0800e96e` | `[.rodata..L.str.7.122]` | `25` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800e96f-0800e973` | `[.rodata.libc..L.str.1]` | `5` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e974-0800e978` | `[.rodata.libc..L.str.2]` | `5` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e979-0800e97d` | `[.rodata.libc..L.str.3]` | `5` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e97e-0800e982` | `[.rodata.libc..L.str.4]` | `5` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e983-0800e993` | `_DoInit._aInitStr` | `17` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e994-0800e99c` | `[.rodata.libc..L.str]` | `9` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e99d-0800e9a5` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_date_format` | `9` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e9a6-0800e9ae` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_time_format` | `9` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e9af-0800e9cb` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_abbrev_day_names` | `29` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e9cc-0800e9fc` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_abbrev_month_names` | `49` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e9fd-0800e9fd` | `__SEGGER_RTL_data_empty_string` | `1` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800e9fe-0800ea0a` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_ctype_mask` | `13` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800ea0b-0800ea26` | `[.rodata..L.str.62]` | `28` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800ea27-0800ea3a` | `[.rodata..L.str.8]` | `20` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800ea3b-0800ea56` | `[.rodata..L.str.16]` | `28` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800ea57-0800ea72` | `[.rodata..L.str.19]` | `28` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800ea73-0800eaba` | `[.rodata..L.str.2.70]` | `72` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800eabb-0800eada` | `[.rodata..L.str.4.72]` | `32` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800eadb-0800eaea` | `[.rodata..L.str.1.84]` | `16` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800eaeb-0800eafe` | `[.rodata..L.str.2.85]` | `20` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800eaff-0800eb12` | `[.rodata..L.str.6.89]` | `20` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800eb13-0800eb2e` | `[.rodata..L.str.19.105]` | `28` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800eb2f-0800eb4a` | `[.rodata..L.str.20.106]` | `28` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800eb4b-0800eb66` | `[.rodata..L.str.21]` | `28` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800eb67-0800eb8a` | `[.rodata..L.str.4.117]` | `36` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800eb8b-0800ebae` | `[.rodata..L.str.10.125]` | `36` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0800ebaf-0800ebbe` | `__SEGGER_RTL_hex_uc` | `16` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800ebbf-0800ebce` | `__SEGGER_RTL_hex_lc` | `16` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800ebcf-0800ebd2` | `[.rodata.libc..L.str.5]` | `4` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800ebd3-0800ebd6` | `[.rodata.libc..L.str.6]` | `4` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800ebd7-0800ec56` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_ctype_map` | `128` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800ec57-0800ec57` | `( UNUSED .=.+1 )` | `1` | `-` | `----` | `-` | `-`
`0800ec58-0800ec77` | `__SEGGER_init_table__` | `32` | `4` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0800ec78-0800ed17` | `__SEGGER_init_data__` | `160` | `4` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0800ed18-0800ed29` | `__SEGGER_init_zero` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `SEGGER_crtinit.o (SEGGER_crtinit_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800ed2a-0800ed3d` | `__SEGGER_init_copy` | `20` | `2` | `Code` | `RX` | `SEGGER_crtinit.o (SEGGER_crtinit_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0800ed3e-0801c7fb` | `( UNUSED .=.+55998 )` | `55 998` | `-` | `----` | `-` | `-`
`0801c7fc-0801c7ff` | `[.linker.rodata.icv.08000000-0801c7fb.CRC-32/STM32]` | `4` | `1` | `Cnst` | `RO` | `[ Linker created ]`
`20000000-20000073` | `FLASH_Program_Fast` | `116` | `4` | `Init` | `RX` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000074-20000087` | `__SEGGER_RTL_global_locale` | `20` | `4` | `Init` | `RW` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`20000088-2000008b` | `uwTickPrio` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `RW` | `firmware_lto.o`
`2000008c-2000008f` | `stdout` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `RW` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`20000090-20000093` | `stdin` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `RW` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`20000094-20000097` | `stderr` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `RW` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`20000098-2000009b` | `SystemCoreClock` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `RW` | `firmware_lto.o`
`2000009c-2000009c` | `uwTickFreq` | `1` | `1` | `Init` | `RW` | `firmware_lto.o`
`2000009d-2000009d` | `selectTrimingValue` | `1` | `1` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`2000009e-2000009f` | `OUTPUTS_CheckOVP.lastMode` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`200000a0-20000457` | `sys_data` | `952` | `8` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000458-2000052f` | `eepromData` | `216` | `8` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000530-200005ff` | `eepromOldData` | `208` | `8` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000600-20000607` | `currentWithGainCorrection` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000608-2000060f` | `currentWithGainAndGainShuntTempCorrection` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000610-20000617` | `current` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000618-2000061f` | `WH_COUNTER_Exec.totalDischarge` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000620-20000627` | `WH_COUNTER_Exec.totalCharge` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000628-2000062f` | `AH_COUNTER_Exec.totalDischarge` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000630-20000637` | `AH_COUNTER_Exec.totalCharge` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000638-2000086b` | `modbusData` | `564` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`2000086c-20000a6b` | `aFrequenceChangeTable` | `512` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000a6c-20000b13` | `_SEGGER_RTT` | `168` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`20000b14-20000b9f` | `huart1` | `140` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000ba0-20000c1f` | `voltage_buffer_fast` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000c20-20000c9f` | `voltage_buffer` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000ca0-20000d1f` | `current_buffer_fast` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000d20-20000d9f` | `current_buffer` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000da0-20000e03` | `hspi1` | `100` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000e04-20000e67` | `hadc1` | `100` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000e68-20000ec3` | `hdma_adc1` | `92` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000ec4-20000f0f` | `TimHandle` | `76` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000f10-20000f3b` | `hrtc` | `44` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000f3c-20000f5f` | `hcrc` | `36` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000f60-20000f83` | `adcData` | `36` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000f84-20000f9f` | `pFlash` | `28` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000fa0-20000faf` | `EraseInitStruct` | `16` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000fb0-20000fb3` | `uwTick` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000fb4-20000fb7` | `startMeasurement` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000fb8-20000fbb` | `newCurrentValue` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000fbc-20000fbf` | `newADC` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000fc0-20000fc3` | `loopCounter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000fc4-20000fc7` | `__SEGGER_RTL_stdout_file` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`20000fc8-20000fcb` | `__SEGGER_RTL_stdin_file` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`20000fcc-20000fcf` | `__SEGGER_RTL_stderr_file` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`20000fd0-20000fd3` | `__SEGGER_RTL_locale_ptr` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`20000fd4-20000fd7` | `frequencyMW` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000fd8-20000fdb` | `calTemperatureSensorDiff` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000fdc-20000fdf` | `calTemperatureSensor30Value` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000fe0-20000fe3` | `calTemperatureSensor130Value` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000fe4-20000fe7` | `avgValWithOffsetCompensation` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000fe8-20000feb` | `avgValWithOffsetCommonModeOffsetTemperatureCorrection` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000fec-20000fef` | `avgValWithOffsetCommonModeOffsetCorrection` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000ff0-20000ff3` | `SysTick_Handler.ms` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000ff4-20000ff7` | `SaveCounter.last_days` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000ff8-20000ffb` | `SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.u_hold` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20000ffc-20000fff` | `SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.last_days` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001000-20001003` | `SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.holding_counter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001004-20001007` | `SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.avgsum` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001008-2000100b` | `REF_VOLTAGE_Exec.avgsum` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`2000100c-2000100f` | `IC1ReadValue2` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001010-20001013` | `IC1ReadValue1` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001014-20001017` | `HardFault_Handler.cont` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001018-2000101b` | `FAST_CURRENT_Exec.measCounter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`2000101c-2000101f` | `ESR_FAST_Exec.last_refresh` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001020-20001023` | `ESR_Exec.last_refresh` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001024-20001027` | `CaptureState` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001028-2000102b` | `Capture` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`2000102c-2000102f` | `BATTERY_VOLTAGE_Exec.measCounter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001030-20001033` | `BATTERY_VOLTAGE_Exec.avgsumP` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001034-20001037` | `ADS1260_ProcessCurrent.meas_counter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001038-2000103b` | `ADS1260_ProcessCurrent.avgsum` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`2000103c-2000103d` | `OUTPUTS_CheckLVP.lastMode` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`2000103e-2000103f` | `AH_COUNTER_Exec.lowVoltageCnt` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001040-20001041` | `AH_COUNTER_Exec.batteryFullCounter` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`20001042-20001441` | `_acUpBuffer` | `1 024` | `1` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`20001442-200014c1` | `trimmingValueOrder` | `128` | `1` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`200014c2-200014d1` | `_acDownBuffer` | `16` | `1` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`200014d2-200014d2` | `ads1260DataCoversionState` | `1` | `1` | `Zero` | `ZI` | `firmware_lto.o`
`200014d3-200014d7` | `( UNUSED .=.+5 )` | `5` | `-` | `----` | `-` | `-`
`200014d8-20001ad7` | `[.bss.block.heap]` | `1 536` | `8` | `None` | `ZI` | `[ Linker created ]`
`20001ad8-20007bff` | `( UNUSED .=.+24872 )` | `24 872` | `-` | `----` | `-` | `-`
`20007c00-20007fff` | `[.bss.block.stack]` | `1 024` | `8` | `None` | `ZI` | `[ Linker created ]`

# SYMBOL LIST

## RAM function symbols by name

Symbol name | Address | Size | Align | Type | Bd | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`FLASH_Program_Fast` | `0x20000001` | `116` | `4` | `Init` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`

## RAM function symbols by address

Address | Symbol name | Size | Align | Type | Bd | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`0x20000001` | `FLASH_Program_Fast` | `116` | `4` | `Init` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`

## RAM function symbols by descending size

Symbol name | Size | Align | Type | Bd | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`FLASH_Program_Fast` | `116` | `4` | `Init` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`

## Function symbols by name

Symbol name | Address | Size | Align | Type | Bd | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`ADC_COMP_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C941` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`ADC_DMAConvCplt` | `0x0800DBA7` | `168` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADC_DMAError` | `0x0800CB85` | `42` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADC_DMAHalfConvCplt` | `0x0800CB6F` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADC_Disable` | `0x0800DAF7` | `176` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADC_Enable` | `0x0800062D` | `236` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS1260_ConversionFinished` | `0x0800E22B` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS1260_ProcessCurrent` | `0x080067E1` | `640` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS1260_ReadConversion` | `0x0800669D` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS1260_StartConversion` | `0x0800E21B` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS1260_init` | `0x08005F71` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_ActivateLock` | `0x080064FD` | `416` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_ActivateStatusData` | `0x080062E1` | `540` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentGainCalibrationStart` | `0x08005CC9` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentGainTemperatureCalibrationShuntStart` | `0x08005E0D` | `356` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentOffsetCalibrationStart` | `0x08005BE1` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentOffsetCommonModeErrorComepensationStart` | `0x08005C29` | `84` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentOffsetTemperatureErrorComepensationStart` | `0x08005C7D` | `76` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_InputMuxSelect` | `0x08006251` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_SetChopMode` | `0x08006189` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_SetConversionMode` | `0x080060C1` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_SetDataRate` | `0x08005B19` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_SetExternalReference` | `0x08006039` | `136` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`AES_RNG_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C967` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`AH_COUNTER_Exec` | `0x08006BA1` | `1 128` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`AH_COUNTER_Init` | `0x08006A61` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`BATTERY_VOLTAGE_Exec` | `0x08007009` | `208` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`CEC_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C965` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`CHIP_TEMPERATURE_Calibration` | `0x080070D9` | `136` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`CHIP_TEMPERATURE_Exec` | `0x08007161` | `100` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`CRC_Handle_16` | `0x0800CC59` | `90` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`CRC_Handle_8` | `0x0800DCEF` | `208` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`DMA_CalcDMAMUXChannelBaseAndMask` | `0x08001161` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`DMA_CalcDMAMUXRequestGenBaseAndMask` | `0x080011A5` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`DMA_Channel1_IRQHandler` | `0x08009D31` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`DMA_Channel1_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C93B` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`DMA_Channel2_3_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C93D` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`DMA_Channel4_5_6_7_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C93F` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`DMA_SetConfig` | `0x080011E1` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`Dummy_Handler` | `0x0800C927` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`EEPROM_factoryRestore` | `0x08007925` | `1 664` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`EEPROM_fullRestore` | `0x0800734D` | `664` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`EEPROM_isFirstStart` | `0x08007261` | `148` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`EEPROM_readConfig` | `0x080075E5` | `832` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`EEPROM_storeConfig` | `0x08007FA5` | `960` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`EFFICIENCY_Exec` | `0x08008365` | `108` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ESR_Exec` | `0x080083D1` | `616` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ESR_FAST_Exec` | `0x08008639` | `620` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`EXTI0_1_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C933` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`EXTI2_3_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C935` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`EXTI4_15_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C937` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`EXTI4_15_IRQHandler` | `0x0800E233` | `12` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`Error_Handler` | `0x0800D74D` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FAST_CURRENT_Exec` | `0x080088A5` | `204` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C92F` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`FLASH_MassErase` | `0x080016C9` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_OB_GetRDP` | `0x08001879` | `44` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_OB_GetUser` | `0x0800185D` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_OB_GetWRP` | `0x080018DD` | `76` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_OB_OptrConfig` | `0x0800182D` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_OB_WRPConfig` | `0x080017F9` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_PageErase` | `0x080016E5` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_Program_DoubleWord` | `0x080014D1` | `44` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_Program_Fast__TT_veneer_T16_LDR_BX` | `0x08001419` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `[ Linker created ]`
`FLASH_WaitForLastOperation` | `0x08001429` | `168` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADCEx_Calibration_Start` | `0x08000C89` | `452` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_ConfigChannel` | `0x0800084D` | `984` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_ConvCpltCallback` | `0x0800935D` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_ConvHalfCpltCallback` | `0x0800DC57` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_ErrorCallback` | `0x0800DC4F` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_Init` | `0x080002E1` | `784` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_MspInit` | `0x080059AD` | `364` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_Start_DMA` | `0x08000751` | `252` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_CRCEx_Polynomial_Set` | `0x0800C96D` | `274` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_CRC_Calculate` | `0x0800CCB3` | `138` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_CRC_Init` | `0x08000FA9` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_CRC_MspInit` | `0x0800DCE7` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_DMA_IRQHandler` | `0x08001251` | `320` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_DMA_Init` | `0x0800106D` | `244` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_DMA_Start_IT` | `0x0800CD3D` | `234` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_Delay` | `0x080002A5` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASHEx_Erase` | `0x080015FD` | `204` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASHEx_OBGetConfig` | `0x080018A5` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASHEx_OBProgram` | `0x08001715` | `228` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASH_Lock` | `0x08001541` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASH_OB_Lock` | `0x080015C1` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASH_OB_Unlock` | `0x0800157D` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASH_Program` | `0x08001391` | `136` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASH_Unlock` | `0x080014FD` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GPIO_EXTI_Falling_Callback` | `0x08008A69` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GPIO_EXTI_IRQHandler` | `0x08001BC9` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GPIO_EXTI_Rising_Callback` | `0x0800CE55` | `10` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GPIO_Init` | `0x08001929` | `672` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GPIO_ReadPin` | `0x0800CE27` | `46` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GPIO_TogglePin` | `0x0800DDE7` | `36` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GPIO_WritePin` | `0x0800DDBF` | `40` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GetTick` | `0x08000299` | `12` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_IncTick` | `0x08000281` | `24` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_Init` | `0x080001D1` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_InitTick` | `0x08000209` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_MspInit` | `0x08009C9D` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_NVIC_DisableIRQ` | `0x0800CC43` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_NVIC_EnableIRQ` | `0x0800CC2D` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_NVIC_SetPriority` | `0x0800DCBB` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_PWREx_ControlVoltageScaling` | `0x08001C39` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_PWR_DisableBkUpAccess` | `0x08001C25` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_PWR_EnableBkUpAccess` | `0x08001C11` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RCCEx_PeriphCLKConfig` | `0x080025D9` | `516` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RCC_ClockConfig` | `0x08002279` | `536` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RCC_GetHCLKFreq` | `0x08002595` | `12` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RCC_GetPCLK1Freq` | `0x080025A1` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RCC_GetSysClockFreq` | `0x08002491` | `260` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RCC_OscConfig` | `0x08001CAD` | `1 484` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RTC_Init` | `0x080027DD` | `236` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RTC_MspInit` | `0x08009901` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RTC_SetDate` | `0x08002B39` | `264` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RTC_SetTime` | `0x08002A05` | `308` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RTC_WaitForSynchro` | `0x080029B5` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_SPI_Init` | `0x08002C41` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_SPI_MspInit` | `0x08009C01` | `156` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_SPI_TransmitReceive` | `0x08002FB5` | `832` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_SYSTICK_Config` | `0x0800DCD7` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIMEx_Break2Callback` | `0x0800DF8F` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIMEx_BreakCallback` | `0x0800DF87` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIMEx_CommutCallback` | `0x0800DEDF` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIMEx_TISelection` | `0x0800DEE7` | `160` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_CaptureCallback` | `0x08004F01` | `256` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_ConfigChannel` | `0x0800CFB9` | `278` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_DeInit` | `0x080033E9` | `160` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_Init` | `0x0800CF1F` | `154` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_MspDeInit` | `0x0800DE5B` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_MspInit` | `0x0800DE53` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_Start_IT` | `0x08003489` | `664` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_Stop_IT` | `0x08003721` | `400` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IRQHandler` | `0x080038B1` | `520` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_OC_DelayElapsedCallback` | `0x0800DE63` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_PWM_PulseFinishedCallback` | `0x0800DE4B` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_PeriodElapsedCallback` | `0x0800DE43` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_ReadCapturedValue` | `0x0800CA91` | `126` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_TriggerCallback` | `0x0800DE6B` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_UARTEx_DisableFifoMode` | `0x0800E033` | `108` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_UART_MspInit` | `0x08009F4D` | `164` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_UART_Receive_IT` | `0x08004899` | `480` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_UART_RxCpltCallback` | `0x0800E023` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_UART_Transmit_IT` | `0x08004675` | `312` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_UART_TxCpltCallback` | `0x0800E02B` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HSI16_FreqMeasure` | `0x08004D15` | `208` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HSI16_GetCurve` | `0x08004E75` | `140` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HSI16_MeasurementInit` | `0x08004D01` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HSI16_TIMx_ConfigForCalibration` | `0x08004DE5` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HardFault_Handler` | `0x08009CD1` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HardFault_Handler` | `0x0800C91F` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`I2C1_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C957` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`I2C2_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C959` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`LL_ADC_Disable` | `0x08000611` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_Disable.3` | `0x08000E69` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_Enable` | `0x08000735` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_Enable.2` | `0x08000E4D` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_EnableInternalRegulator` | `0x080005F1` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_GetCalibrationFactor` | `0x0800CBF7` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_GetClock` | `0x0800CC09` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_GetCommonClock` | `0x0800CC1B` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_GetCommonPathInternalCh` | `0x0800CB47` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_GetSamplingTimeCommonChannels` | `0x0800DADB` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_IsCalibrationOnGoing` | `0x0800DC8B` | `20` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_IsDisableOngoing` | `0x0800CB35` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_IsEnabled` | `0x0800DACB` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_IsEnabled.1` | `0x0800DC7B` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_IsInternalRegulatorEnabled` | `0x0800DAB7` | `20` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_REG_IsConversionOngoing` | `0x0800CA7F` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_REG_IsTriggerSourceSWStart` | `0x0800CB59` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_REG_SetSequencerChAdd` | `0x08000C25` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_REG_SetSequencerChRem` | `0x08000C69` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_REG_SetSequencerRanks` | `0x0800CBAF` | `46` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_REG_StartConversion` | `0x08000719` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_SetCalibrationFactor` | `0x0800DC9F` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_SetChannelSamplingTime` | `0x08000C41` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_SetCommonPathInternalCh` | `0x0800DC5F` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_SetSamplingTimeCommonChannels` | `0x0800CB0F` | `38` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_StartCalibration` | `0x0800CBDD` | `26` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_RCC_GetAPB1Prescaler` | `0x080025C9` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MODBUS_UART_IRQHandler` | `0x08005231` | `640` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MX_ADC1_Init` | `0x08005869` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MX_CRC_Init` | `0x08009091` | `88` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MX_DMA_Init` | `0x08007231` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MX_GPIO_Init` | `0x08008971` | `248` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MX_RTC_Init` | `0x08009871` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MX_SPI1_Init` | `0x08009BB1` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`NMI_Handler` | `0x0800C91D` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`NMI_Handler` | `0x0800D74F` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`OUTPUTS_CheckLVP` | `0x08009385` | `588` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`OUTPUTS_CheckOVP` | `0x080095D1` | `592` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`OUTPUTS_Init` | `0x08009371` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`PVD_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C92B` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`PendSV_Handler` | `0x0800C923` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`PendSV_Handler` | `0x0800D753` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`RCC_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C931` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`REF_VOLTAGE_Exec` | `0x08009821` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`RS485_ModbusEx_Init` | `0x0800513D` | `244` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`RTC_ByteToBcd2` | `0x0800DE0B` | `56` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`RTC_EnterInitMode` | `0x080028C9` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`RTC_ExitInitMode` | `0x08002941` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`RTC_STAMP_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C92D` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`Reset_Handler` | `0x0800C8F5` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `STM32G0xx_Startup.o`
`SEGGER_RTT_Write` | `0x0800C661` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`SEGGER_RTT_WriteNoLock` | `0x0800C5F9` | `104` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec` | `0x08009941` | `452` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SHUNT_TEMPERATURE_Exec` | `0x08009B05` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SHUNT_VOLTAGE_Exec` | `0x08009B79` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SPI1_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C95B` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`SPI2_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C95D` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`SPI_EndRxTxTransaction` | `0x0800CE5F` | `142` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SPI_WaitFifoStateUntilTimeout` | `0x08002D85` | `296` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SPI_WaitFlagStateUntilTimeout` | `0x08002EAD` | `264` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SVC_Handler` | `0x0800C921` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`SVC_Handler` | `0x0800D751` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SYS_DATA_Init` | `0x08009D61` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SaveCounter` | `0x080090E9` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SetBootFromFlashAndReadOutProtection` | `0x080092A9` | `180` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SetFlashReadProtection` | `0x08009141` | `360` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SysTick_Config` | `0x08000F5D` | `76` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SysTick_Handler` | `0x08009CE1` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SysTick_Handler` | `0x0800C925` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`SystemClock_Config` | `0x08008FCD` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SystemCoreClockUpdate` | `0x08009DD9` | `372` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SystemInit` | `0x0800D755` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TIM14_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C94F` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM15_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C951` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM16_IRQHandler` | `0x08009D51` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TIM16_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C953` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM17_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C955` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM1_BRK_UP_TRG_COMP_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C943` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM1_CC_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C945` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM2_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C947` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM3_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C949` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM6_DAC_LPTIM1_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C94B` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM7_LPTIM2_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C94D` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM_Base_SetConfig` | `0x080032F5` | `244` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TIM_CCxChannelCmd` | `0x0800CEED` | `50` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TIM_TI1_SetConfig` | `0x08003AB9` | `168` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TIM_TI2_SetConfig` | `0x0800D0CF` | `110` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TIM_TI3_SetConfig` | `0x0800DE73` | `108` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TIM_TI4_SetConfig` | `0x0800D13D` | `114` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_AdvFeatureConfig` | `0x0800D1AF` | `310` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_CheckIdleState` | `0x080045E5` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_EndTransmit_IT.57` | `0x0800D547` | `42` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_RxISR_16BIT` | `0x0800D3B5` | `142` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_RxISR_16BIT_FIFOEN` | `0x08004A79` | `240` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_RxISR_8BIT` | `0x0800D443` | `138` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_RxISR_8BIT_FIFOEN` | `0x08004B69` | `236` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_SetConfig` | `0x08003B61` | `2 692` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_TxISR_16BIT` | `0x08004839` | `96` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_TxISR_16BIT_FIFOEN` | `0x080047AD` | `140` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_TxISR_8BIT` | `0x0800D363` | `82` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_TxISR_8BIT.56` | `0x0800E09F` | `108` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_TxISR_8BIT_FIFOEN` | `0x0800D2E5` | `126` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_WaitOnFlagUntilTimeout` | `0x0800DF97` | `140` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UCPD1_UCPD2_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C939` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`USART1_IRQHandler` | `0x08009D41` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`USART1_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C95F` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`USART2_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C961` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`USART3_USART4_LPUART1_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C963` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`WH_COUNTER_CalcSoH` | `0x0800A261` | `140` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_Exec` | `0x0800A011` | `528` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_GetSoCAuto` | `0x0800A35D` | `220` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_GetSoCAutoTemp` | `0x0800A439` | `252` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_GetSoCManual` | `0x0800A2ED` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_Init` | `0x08009FF1` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_SetDetectedEnergy` | `0x0800A221` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_SetToMax` | `0x0800A535` | `88` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WWDG_IRQHandler` | `0x0800C929` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`_DoInit` | `0x0800C5A5` | `84` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`_GetAvailWriteSpace` | `0x0800D9BF` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`_WriteBlocking` | `0x0800DA0F` | `94` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`_WriteNoCheck` | `0x0800D9D5` | `58` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__NVIC_DisableIRQ` | `0x08000F2D` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__NVIC_EnableIRQ` | `0x08000F05` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__NVIC_SetPriority` | `0x08000E85` | `128` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__NVIC_SystemReset.87` | `0x08009125` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_X_file_bufsize` | `0x0800E34B` | `4` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_X_file_stat` | `0x0800C571` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_X_file_write` | `0x0800D9B5` | `10` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_isctype` | `0x0800C7C5` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_iswctype` | `0x0800C7E1` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_mbtowc` | `0x0800DA6D` | `46` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_tolower` | `0x0800DA9B` | `14` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_toupper` | `0x0800E35F` | `12` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_towlower` | `0x0800DAA9` | `14` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_towupper` | `0x0800E36B` | `12` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_wctomb` | `0x0800E34F` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_current_locale` | `0x0800C7B1` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_float64_PolyEvalP` | `0x0800E277` | `80` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_float64_PolyEvalQ` | `0x0800E2C7` | `80` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_float64_isinf` | `0x0800A5A9` | `24` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_float64_isnan` | `0x0800A58D` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_float64_isnormal` | `0x0800A5C1` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_float64_signbit` | `0x0800E273` | `4` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_pow10` | `0x0800AE45` | `92` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `utilops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_pre_padding` | `0x0800D985` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_prin_flush` | `0x0800D96B` | `26` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_print_padding` | `0x0800E31F` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_putc` | `0x0800D8E1` | `138` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_stream_write` | `0x0800E33B` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf` | `0x0800B871` | `3 328` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long` | `0x0800B871` | `3 328` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_init_copy` | `0x0800ED2B` | `20` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `SEGGER_crtinit.o (SEGGER_crtinit_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_init_done` | `0x0800C8EB` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_THUMB_Startup.o`
`__SEGGER_init_zero` | `0x0800ED19` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `SEGGER_crtinit.o (SEGGER_crtinit_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_d2iz` | `0x0800B3C1` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_d2lz` | `0x0800B3F5` | `114` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_d2uiz` | `0x0800B48D` | `46` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_d2ulz` | `0x0800B4BD` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dadd` | `0x0800AEA1` | `456` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dcmpeq` | `0x0800B2CD` | `46` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dcmpge` | `0x0800B2FD` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dcmpgt` | `0x0800B341` | `62` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dcmple` | `0x0800B289` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dcmplt` | `0x0800B381` | `62` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_ddiv` | `0x0800B1C5` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dmul` | `0x0800D78F` | `` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dmul_aux` | `0x0800D757` | `394` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dsub` | `0x0800B069` | `12` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_f2uiz` | `0x0800B469` | `36` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_fdiv` | `0x0800B131` | `148` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_fmul` | `0x0800B079` | `182` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_i2d` | `0x0800B505` | `22` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_idiv` | `0x0800B661` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_idiv0` | `0x0800B7C9` | `6` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_idivmod` | `0x0800B6A1` | `14` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_l2d` | `0x0800B521` | `92` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_lasr` | `0x0800B611` | `30` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_ldivmod` | `0x0800B6F9` | `46` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_llsl` | `0x0800B5D1` | `30` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_llsr` | `0x0800B5F1` | `30` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_lmul` | `0x0800B631` | `46` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memclr` | `0x0800C79D` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memclr4` | `0x0800C79D` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memclr8` | `0x0800C79D` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memcpy` | `0x0800C78D` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memcpy4` | `0x0800C78D` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memcpy8` | `0x0800C78D` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memset` | `0x0800C79F` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memset4` | `0x0800C79F` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memset8` | `0x0800C79F` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_ui2d` | `0x0800B59D` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_ui2f` | `0x0800B57D` | `30` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_uidiv` | `0x0800B6B1` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_uidivmod` | `0x0800B6E9` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_ul2d` | `0x0800B5B9` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_uldivmod` | `0x0800B729` | `160` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`_start` | `0x0800C8E1` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_THUMB_Startup.o`
`abs` | `0x0800E317` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`calc_temp_compensation` | `0x080071C5` | `108` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`exit` | `0x0800C8EF` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_THUMB_Startup.o`
`exp` | `0x0800AA11` | `468` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`floor` | `0x0800A7E5` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`fmod` | `0x0800A669` | `380` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`frexp` | `0x0800A631` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`fwrite` | `0x0800E23F` | `52` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `fileops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`getEEPROMData` | `0x080072F5` | `88` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`getSocAhAuto` | `0x08006AC5` | `220` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`getSocAhRated` | `0x08006A81` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ldexp` | `0x0800A5E9` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`log` | `0x0800A8A9` | `360` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`main` | `0x08008A89` | `1 236` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbAppendCrc16` | `0x0800E153` | `68` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbCheckCrc16` | `0x0800E10B` | `72` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbClearRxFrame` | `0x0800D5A9` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbClearTxBuffer` | `0x0800D597` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbCrc16` | `0x080054B1` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbGetFrameComplete` | `0x0800E197` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbInit` | `0x0800D4CD` | `122` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSend` | `0x0800D571` | `38` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSlaveCheckModbusRtuQuery` | `0x08005525` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSlaveProcessPdu` | `0x0800E1A7` | `116` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSlaveProcessRtuQuery` | `0x0800D5BF` | `98` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSlaveReadHoldingRegisters` | `0x0800559D` | `240` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSlaveResponseException` | `0x0800D621` | `50` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSlaveWriteMultipleRegisters` | `0x08005751` | `280` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSlaveWriteSingleRegister` | `0x0800568D` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbUartInit` | `0x08005001` | `316` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`memcpy` | `0x0800C78D` | `14` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`memset` | `0x0800C7A5` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`orderTrimmingValues` | `0x08004C55` | `172` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`pow` | `0x0800ABE5` | `608` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`printf` | `0x0800B849` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`printprotectionstate` | `0x08008F5D` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`strlen` | `0x0800C699` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strops.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`strnlen` | `0x0800C709` | `132` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strops.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`vfprintf` | `0x0800D99B` | `26` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`vfprintf_l` | `0x0800B7D1` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`y` | `0x0800D653` | `250` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`

## Function symbols by address

Address | Symbol name | Size | Align | Type | Bd | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`0x080001D1` | `HAL_Init` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000209` | `HAL_InitTick` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000281` | `HAL_IncTick` | `24` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000299` | `HAL_GetTick` | `12` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080002A5` | `HAL_Delay` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080002E1` | `HAL_ADC_Init` | `784` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080005F1` | `LL_ADC_EnableInternalRegulator` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000611` | `LL_ADC_Disable` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800062D` | `ADC_Enable` | `236` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000719` | `LL_ADC_REG_StartConversion` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000735` | `LL_ADC_Enable` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000751` | `HAL_ADC_Start_DMA` | `252` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800084D` | `HAL_ADC_ConfigChannel` | `984` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000C25` | `LL_ADC_REG_SetSequencerChAdd` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000C41` | `LL_ADC_SetChannelSamplingTime` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000C69` | `LL_ADC_REG_SetSequencerChRem` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000C89` | `HAL_ADCEx_Calibration_Start` | `452` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000E4D` | `LL_ADC_Enable.2` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000E69` | `LL_ADC_Disable.3` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000E85` | `__NVIC_SetPriority` | `128` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000F05` | `__NVIC_EnableIRQ` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000F2D` | `__NVIC_DisableIRQ` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000F5D` | `SysTick_Config` | `76` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08000FA9` | `HAL_CRC_Init` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800106D` | `HAL_DMA_Init` | `244` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08001161` | `DMA_CalcDMAMUXChannelBaseAndMask` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080011A5` | `DMA_CalcDMAMUXRequestGenBaseAndMask` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080011E1` | `DMA_SetConfig` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08001251` | `HAL_DMA_IRQHandler` | `320` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08001391` | `HAL_FLASH_Program` | `136` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08001419` | `FLASH_Program_Fast__TT_veneer_T16_LDR_BX` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x08001429` | `FLASH_WaitForLastOperation` | `168` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080014D1` | `FLASH_Program_DoubleWord` | `44` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080014FD` | `HAL_FLASH_Unlock` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08001541` | `HAL_FLASH_Lock` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800157D` | `HAL_FLASH_OB_Unlock` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080015C1` | `HAL_FLASH_OB_Lock` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080015FD` | `HAL_FLASHEx_Erase` | `204` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080016C9` | `FLASH_MassErase` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080016E5` | `FLASH_PageErase` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08001715` | `HAL_FLASHEx_OBProgram` | `228` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080017F9` | `FLASH_OB_WRPConfig` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800182D` | `FLASH_OB_OptrConfig` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800185D` | `FLASH_OB_GetUser` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08001879` | `FLASH_OB_GetRDP` | `44` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080018A5` | `HAL_FLASHEx_OBGetConfig` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080018DD` | `FLASH_OB_GetWRP` | `76` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08001929` | `HAL_GPIO_Init` | `672` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08001BC9` | `HAL_GPIO_EXTI_IRQHandler` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08001C11` | `HAL_PWR_EnableBkUpAccess` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08001C25` | `HAL_PWR_DisableBkUpAccess` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08001C39` | `HAL_PWREx_ControlVoltageScaling` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08001CAD` | `HAL_RCC_OscConfig` | `1 484` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08002279` | `HAL_RCC_ClockConfig` | `536` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08002491` | `HAL_RCC_GetSysClockFreq` | `260` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08002595` | `HAL_RCC_GetHCLKFreq` | `12` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080025A1` | `HAL_RCC_GetPCLK1Freq` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080025C9` | `LL_RCC_GetAPB1Prescaler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080025D9` | `HAL_RCCEx_PeriphCLKConfig` | `516` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080027DD` | `HAL_RTC_Init` | `236` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080028C9` | `RTC_EnterInitMode` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08002941` | `RTC_ExitInitMode` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080029B5` | `HAL_RTC_WaitForSynchro` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08002A05` | `HAL_RTC_SetTime` | `308` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08002B39` | `HAL_RTC_SetDate` | `264` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08002C41` | `HAL_SPI_Init` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08002D85` | `SPI_WaitFifoStateUntilTimeout` | `296` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08002EAD` | `SPI_WaitFlagStateUntilTimeout` | `264` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08002FB5` | `HAL_SPI_TransmitReceive` | `832` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080032F5` | `TIM_Base_SetConfig` | `244` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080033E9` | `HAL_TIM_IC_DeInit` | `160` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08003489` | `HAL_TIM_IC_Start_IT` | `664` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08003721` | `HAL_TIM_IC_Stop_IT` | `400` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080038B1` | `HAL_TIM_IRQHandler` | `520` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08003AB9` | `TIM_TI1_SetConfig` | `168` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08003B61` | `UART_SetConfig` | `2 692` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080045E5` | `UART_CheckIdleState` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08004675` | `HAL_UART_Transmit_IT` | `312` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080047AD` | `UART_TxISR_16BIT_FIFOEN` | `140` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08004839` | `UART_TxISR_16BIT` | `96` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08004899` | `HAL_UART_Receive_IT` | `480` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08004A79` | `UART_RxISR_16BIT_FIFOEN` | `240` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08004B69` | `UART_RxISR_8BIT_FIFOEN` | `236` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08004C55` | `orderTrimmingValues` | `172` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08004D01` | `HSI16_MeasurementInit` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08004D15` | `HSI16_FreqMeasure` | `208` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08004DE5` | `HSI16_TIMx_ConfigForCalibration` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08004E75` | `HSI16_GetCurve` | `140` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08004F01` | `HAL_TIM_IC_CaptureCallback` | `256` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08005001` | `mbUartInit` | `316` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800513D` | `RS485_ModbusEx_Init` | `244` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08005231` | `MODBUS_UART_IRQHandler` | `640` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080054B1` | `mbCrc16` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08005525` | `mbSlaveCheckModbusRtuQuery` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800559D` | `mbSlaveReadHoldingRegisters` | `240` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800568D` | `mbSlaveWriteSingleRegister` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08005751` | `mbSlaveWriteMultipleRegisters` | `280` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08005869` | `MX_ADC1_Init` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080059AD` | `HAL_ADC_MspInit` | `364` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08005B19` | `ADS_1260_SetDataRate` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08005BE1` | `ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentOffsetCalibrationStart` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08005C29` | `ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentOffsetCommonModeErrorComepensationStart` | `84` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08005C7D` | `ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentOffsetTemperatureErrorComepensationStart` | `76` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08005CC9` | `ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentGainCalibrationStart` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08005E0D` | `ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentGainTemperatureCalibrationShuntStart` | `356` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08005F71` | `ADS1260_init` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08006039` | `ADS_1260_SetExternalReference` | `136` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080060C1` | `ADS_1260_SetConversionMode` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08006189` | `ADS_1260_SetChopMode` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08006251` | `ADS_1260_InputMuxSelect` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080062E1` | `ADS_1260_ActivateStatusData` | `540` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080064FD` | `ADS_1260_ActivateLock` | `416` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800669D` | `ADS1260_ReadConversion` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080067E1` | `ADS1260_ProcessCurrent` | `640` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08006A61` | `AH_COUNTER_Init` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08006A81` | `getSocAhRated` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08006AC5` | `getSocAhAuto` | `220` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08006BA1` | `AH_COUNTER_Exec` | `1 128` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08007009` | `BATTERY_VOLTAGE_Exec` | `208` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080070D9` | `CHIP_TEMPERATURE_Calibration` | `136` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08007161` | `CHIP_TEMPERATURE_Exec` | `100` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080071C5` | `calc_temp_compensation` | `108` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08007231` | `MX_DMA_Init` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08007261` | `EEPROM_isFirstStart` | `148` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080072F5` | `getEEPROMData` | `88` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800734D` | `EEPROM_fullRestore` | `664` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080075E5` | `EEPROM_readConfig` | `832` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08007925` | `EEPROM_factoryRestore` | `1 664` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08007FA5` | `EEPROM_storeConfig` | `960` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08008365` | `EFFICIENCY_Exec` | `108` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080083D1` | `ESR_Exec` | `616` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08008639` | `ESR_FAST_Exec` | `620` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080088A5` | `FAST_CURRENT_Exec` | `204` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08008971` | `MX_GPIO_Init` | `248` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08008A69` | `HAL_GPIO_EXTI_Falling_Callback` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08008A89` | `main` | `1 236` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08008F5D` | `printprotectionstate` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08008FCD` | `SystemClock_Config` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009091` | `MX_CRC_Init` | `88` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080090E9` | `SaveCounter` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009125` | `__NVIC_SystemReset.87` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009141` | `SetFlashReadProtection` | `360` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080092A9` | `SetBootFromFlashAndReadOutProtection` | `180` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800935D` | `HAL_ADC_ConvCpltCallback` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009371` | `OUTPUTS_Init` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009385` | `OUTPUTS_CheckLVP` | `588` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x080095D1` | `OUTPUTS_CheckOVP` | `592` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009821` | `REF_VOLTAGE_Exec` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009871` | `MX_RTC_Init` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009901` | `HAL_RTC_MspInit` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009941` | `SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec` | `452` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009B05` | `SHUNT_TEMPERATURE_Exec` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009B79` | `SHUNT_VOLTAGE_Exec` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009BB1` | `MX_SPI1_Init` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009C01` | `HAL_SPI_MspInit` | `156` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009C9D` | `HAL_MspInit` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009CD1` | `HardFault_Handler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009CE1` | `SysTick_Handler` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009D31` | `DMA_Channel1_IRQHandler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009D41` | `USART1_IRQHandler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009D51` | `TIM16_IRQHandler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009D61` | `SYS_DATA_Init` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009DD9` | `SystemCoreClockUpdate` | `372` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009F4D` | `HAL_UART_MspInit` | `164` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x08009FF1` | `WH_COUNTER_Init` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800A011` | `WH_COUNTER_Exec` | `528` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800A221` | `WH_COUNTER_SetDetectedEnergy` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800A261` | `WH_COUNTER_CalcSoH` | `140` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800A2ED` | `WH_COUNTER_GetSoCManual` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800A35D` | `WH_COUNTER_GetSoCAuto` | `220` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800A439` | `WH_COUNTER_GetSoCAutoTemp` | `252` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800A535` | `WH_COUNTER_SetToMax` | `88` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800A58D` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_isnan` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800A5A9` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_isinf` | `24` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800A5C1` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_isnormal` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800A5E9` | `ldexp` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800A631` | `frexp` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800A669` | `fmod` | `380` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800A7E5` | `floor` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800A8A9` | `log` | `360` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800AA11` | `exp` | `468` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800ABE5` | `pow` | `608` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800AE45` | `__SEGGER_RTL_pow10` | `92` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `utilops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800AEA1` | `__aeabi_dadd` | `456` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B069` | `__aeabi_dsub` | `12` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B079` | `__aeabi_fmul` | `182` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B131` | `__aeabi_fdiv` | `148` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B1C5` | `__aeabi_ddiv` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B289` | `__aeabi_dcmple` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B2CD` | `__aeabi_dcmpeq` | `46` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B2FD` | `__aeabi_dcmpge` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B341` | `__aeabi_dcmpgt` | `62` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B381` | `__aeabi_dcmplt` | `62` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B3C1` | `__aeabi_d2iz` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B3F5` | `__aeabi_d2lz` | `114` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B469` | `__aeabi_f2uiz` | `36` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B48D` | `__aeabi_d2uiz` | `46` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B4BD` | `__aeabi_d2ulz` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B505` | `__aeabi_i2d` | `22` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B521` | `__aeabi_l2d` | `92` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B57D` | `__aeabi_ui2f` | `30` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B59D` | `__aeabi_ui2d` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B5B9` | `__aeabi_ul2d` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B5D1` | `__aeabi_llsl` | `30` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B5F1` | `__aeabi_llsr` | `30` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B611` | `__aeabi_lasr` | `30` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B631` | `__aeabi_lmul` | `46` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B661` | `__aeabi_idiv` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B6A1` | `__aeabi_idivmod` | `14` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B6B1` | `__aeabi_uidiv` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B6E9` | `__aeabi_uidivmod` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B6F9` | `__aeabi_ldivmod` | `46` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B729` | `__aeabi_uldivmod` | `160` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B7C9` | `__aeabi_idiv0` | `6` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B7D1` | `vfprintf_l` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B849` | `printf` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B871` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long` | `3 328` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800B871` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf` | `3 328` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C571` | `__SEGGER_RTL_X_file_stat` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C5A5` | `_DoInit` | `84` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C5F9` | `SEGGER_RTT_WriteNoLock` | `104` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C661` | `SEGGER_RTT_Write` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C699` | `strlen` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strops.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C709` | `strnlen` | `132` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strops.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C78D` | `memcpy` | `14` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C78D` | `__aeabi_memcpy8` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C78D` | `__aeabi_memcpy4` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C78D` | `__aeabi_memcpy` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C79D` | `__aeabi_memclr8` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C79D` | `__aeabi_memclr4` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C79D` | `__aeabi_memclr` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C79F` | `__aeabi_memset8` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C79F` | `__aeabi_memset4` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C79F` | `__aeabi_memset` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C7A5` | `memset` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C7B1` | `__SEGGER_RTL_current_locale` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C7C5` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_isctype` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C7E1` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_iswctype` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C8E1` | `_start` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_THUMB_Startup.o`
`0x0800C8EB` | `__SEGGER_init_done` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_THUMB_Startup.o`
`0x0800C8EF` | `exit` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_THUMB_Startup.o`
`0x0800C8F5` | `Reset_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `STM32G0xx_Startup.o`
`0x0800C91D` | `NMI_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C91F` | `HardFault_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C921` | `SVC_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C923` | `PendSV_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C925` | `SysTick_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C927` | `Dummy_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C929` | `WWDG_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C92B` | `PVD_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C92D` | `RTC_STAMP_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C92F` | `FLASH_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C931` | `RCC_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C933` | `EXTI0_1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C935` | `EXTI2_3_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C937` | `EXTI4_15_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C939` | `UCPD1_UCPD2_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C93B` | `DMA_Channel1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C93D` | `DMA_Channel2_3_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C93F` | `DMA_Channel4_5_6_7_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C941` | `ADC_COMP_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C943` | `TIM1_BRK_UP_TRG_COMP_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C945` | `TIM1_CC_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C947` | `TIM2_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C949` | `TIM3_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C94B` | `TIM6_DAC_LPTIM1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C94D` | `TIM7_LPTIM2_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C94F` | `TIM14_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C951` | `TIM15_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C953` | `TIM16_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C955` | `TIM17_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C957` | `I2C1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C959` | `I2C2_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C95B` | `SPI1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C95D` | `SPI2_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C95F` | `USART1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C961` | `USART2_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C963` | `USART3_USART4_LPUART1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C965` | `CEC_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C967` | `AES_RNG_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C96D` | `HAL_CRCEx_Polynomial_Set` | `274` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CA7F` | `LL_ADC_REG_IsConversionOngoing` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CA91` | `HAL_TIM_ReadCapturedValue` | `126` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CB0F` | `LL_ADC_SetSamplingTimeCommonChannels` | `38` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CB35` | `LL_ADC_IsDisableOngoing` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CB47` | `LL_ADC_GetCommonPathInternalCh` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CB59` | `LL_ADC_REG_IsTriggerSourceSWStart` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CB6F` | `ADC_DMAHalfConvCplt` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CB85` | `ADC_DMAError` | `42` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CBAF` | `LL_ADC_REG_SetSequencerRanks` | `46` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CBDD` | `LL_ADC_StartCalibration` | `26` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CBF7` | `LL_ADC_GetCalibrationFactor` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CC09` | `LL_ADC_GetClock` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CC1B` | `LL_ADC_GetCommonClock` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CC2D` | `HAL_NVIC_EnableIRQ` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CC43` | `HAL_NVIC_DisableIRQ` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CC59` | `CRC_Handle_16` | `90` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CCB3` | `HAL_CRC_Calculate` | `138` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CD3D` | `HAL_DMA_Start_IT` | `234` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CE27` | `HAL_GPIO_ReadPin` | `46` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CE55` | `HAL_GPIO_EXTI_Rising_Callback` | `10` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CE5F` | `SPI_EndRxTxTransaction` | `142` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CEED` | `TIM_CCxChannelCmd` | `50` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CF1F` | `HAL_TIM_IC_Init` | `154` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800CFB9` | `HAL_TIM_IC_ConfigChannel` | `278` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D0CF` | `TIM_TI2_SetConfig` | `110` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D13D` | `TIM_TI4_SetConfig` | `114` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D1AF` | `UART_AdvFeatureConfig` | `310` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D2E5` | `UART_TxISR_8BIT_FIFOEN` | `126` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D363` | `UART_TxISR_8BIT` | `82` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D3B5` | `UART_RxISR_16BIT` | `142` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D443` | `UART_RxISR_8BIT` | `138` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D4CD` | `mbInit` | `122` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D547` | `UART_EndTransmit_IT.57` | `42` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D571` | `mbSend` | `38` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D597` | `mbClearTxBuffer` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D5A9` | `mbClearRxFrame` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D5BF` | `mbSlaveProcessRtuQuery` | `98` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D621` | `mbSlaveResponseException` | `50` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D653` | `y` | `250` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D74D` | `Error_Handler` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D74F` | `NMI_Handler` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D751` | `SVC_Handler` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D753` | `PendSV_Handler` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D755` | `SystemInit` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800D757` | `__aeabi_dmul_aux` | `394` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800D78F` | `__aeabi_dmul` | `` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800D8E1` | `__SEGGER_RTL_putc` | `138` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800D96B` | `__SEGGER_RTL_prin_flush` | `26` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800D985` | `__SEGGER_RTL_pre_padding` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800D99B` | `vfprintf` | `26` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800D9B5` | `__SEGGER_RTL_X_file_write` | `10` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800D9BF` | `_GetAvailWriteSpace` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800D9D5` | `_WriteNoCheck` | `58` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800DA0F` | `_WriteBlocking` | `94` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800DA6D` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_mbtowc` | `46` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800DA9B` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_tolower` | `14` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800DAA9` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_towlower` | `14` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800DAB7` | `LL_ADC_IsInternalRegulatorEnabled` | `20` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DACB` | `LL_ADC_IsEnabled` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DADB` | `LL_ADC_GetSamplingTimeCommonChannels` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DAF7` | `ADC_Disable` | `176` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DBA7` | `ADC_DMAConvCplt` | `168` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DC4F` | `HAL_ADC_ErrorCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DC57` | `HAL_ADC_ConvHalfCpltCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DC5F` | `LL_ADC_SetCommonPathInternalCh` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DC7B` | `LL_ADC_IsEnabled.1` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DC8B` | `LL_ADC_IsCalibrationOnGoing` | `20` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DC9F` | `LL_ADC_SetCalibrationFactor` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DCBB` | `HAL_NVIC_SetPriority` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DCD7` | `HAL_SYSTICK_Config` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DCE7` | `HAL_CRC_MspInit` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DCEF` | `CRC_Handle_8` | `208` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DDBF` | `HAL_GPIO_WritePin` | `40` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DDE7` | `HAL_GPIO_TogglePin` | `36` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DE0B` | `RTC_ByteToBcd2` | `56` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DE43` | `HAL_TIM_PeriodElapsedCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DE4B` | `HAL_TIM_PWM_PulseFinishedCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DE53` | `HAL_TIM_IC_MspInit` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DE5B` | `HAL_TIM_IC_MspDeInit` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DE63` | `HAL_TIM_OC_DelayElapsedCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DE6B` | `HAL_TIM_TriggerCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DE73` | `TIM_TI3_SetConfig` | `108` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DEDF` | `HAL_TIMEx_CommutCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DEE7` | `HAL_TIMEx_TISelection` | `160` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DF87` | `HAL_TIMEx_BreakCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DF8F` | `HAL_TIMEx_Break2Callback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800DF97` | `UART_WaitOnFlagUntilTimeout` | `140` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800E023` | `HAL_UART_RxCpltCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800E02B` | `HAL_UART_TxCpltCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800E033` | `HAL_UARTEx_DisableFifoMode` | `108` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800E09F` | `UART_TxISR_8BIT.56` | `108` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800E10B` | `mbCheckCrc16` | `72` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800E153` | `mbAppendCrc16` | `68` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800E197` | `mbGetFrameComplete` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800E1A7` | `mbSlaveProcessPdu` | `116` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800E21B` | `ADS1260_StartConversion` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800E22B` | `ADS1260_ConversionFinished` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800E233` | `EXTI4_15_IRQHandler` | `12` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800E23F` | `fwrite` | `52` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `fileops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E273` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_signbit` | `4` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E277` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_PolyEvalP` | `80` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E2C7` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_PolyEvalQ` | `80` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E317` | `abs` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E31F` | `__SEGGER_RTL_print_padding` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E33B` | `__SEGGER_RTL_stream_write` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E34B` | `__SEGGER_RTL_X_file_bufsize` | `4` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E34F` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_wctomb` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E35F` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_toupper` | `12` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E36B` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_towupper` | `12` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800ED19` | `__SEGGER_init_zero` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `SEGGER_crtinit.o (SEGGER_crtinit_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800ED2B` | `__SEGGER_init_copy` | `20` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `SEGGER_crtinit.o (SEGGER_crtinit_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`

## Function symbols by descending size

Symbol name | Size | Align | Type | Bd | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf` | `3 328` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long` | `3 328` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `__SEGGER_RTL_vfprintf_float_long.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`UART_SetConfig` | `2 692` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`EEPROM_factoryRestore` | `1 664` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RCC_OscConfig` | `1 484` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`main` | `1 236` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`AH_COUNTER_Exec` | `1 128` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_ConfigChannel` | `984` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`EEPROM_storeConfig` | `960` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`EEPROM_readConfig` | `832` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_SPI_TransmitReceive` | `832` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_Init` | `784` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GPIO_Init` | `672` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`EEPROM_fullRestore` | `664` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_Start_IT` | `664` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS1260_ProcessCurrent` | `640` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MODBUS_UART_IRQHandler` | `640` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ESR_FAST_Exec` | `620` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ESR_Exec` | `616` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`pow` | `608` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`OUTPUTS_CheckOVP` | `592` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`OUTPUTS_CheckLVP` | `588` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_ActivateStatusData` | `540` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RCC_ClockConfig` | `536` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_Exec` | `528` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IRQHandler` | `520` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RCCEx_PeriphCLKConfig` | `516` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_UART_Receive_IT` | `480` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`exp` | `468` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dadd` | `456` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`HAL_ADCEx_Calibration_Start` | `452` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec` | `452` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_ActivateLock` | `416` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_Stop_IT` | `400` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__aeabi_dmul_aux` | `394` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`fmod` | `380` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`SystemCoreClockUpdate` | `372` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_MspInit` | `364` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SetFlashReadProtection` | `360` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`log` | `360` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentGainTemperatureCalibrationShuntStart` | `356` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS1260_ReadConversion` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentGainCalibrationStart` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_SPI_Init` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MX_ADC1_Init` | `324` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_DMA_IRQHandler` | `320` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbUartInit` | `316` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_UART_Transmit_IT` | `312` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_AdvFeatureConfig` | `310` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RTC_SetTime` | `308` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SPI_WaitFifoStateUntilTimeout` | `296` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSlaveWriteMultipleRegisters` | `280` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_ConfigChannel` | `278` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_CRCEx_Polynomial_Set` | `274` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RTC_SetDate` | `264` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SPI_WaitFlagStateUntilTimeout` | `264` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RCC_GetSysClockFreq` | `260` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_CaptureCallback` | `256` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_Start_DMA` | `252` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_GetSoCAutoTemp` | `252` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`y` | `250` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MX_GPIO_Init` | `248` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_DMA_Init` | `244` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`RS485_ModbusEx_Init` | `244` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TIM_Base_SetConfig` | `244` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_RxISR_16BIT_FIFOEN` | `240` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSlaveReadHoldingRegisters` | `240` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADC_Enable` | `236` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RTC_Init` | `236` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_RxISR_8BIT_FIFOEN` | `236` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_DMA_Start_IT` | `234` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASHEx_OBProgram` | `228` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_GetSoCAuto` | `220` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`getSocAhAuto` | `220` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`BATTERY_VOLTAGE_Exec` | `208` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`CRC_Handle_8` | `208` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HSI16_FreqMeasure` | `208` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FAST_CURRENT_Exec` | `204` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASHEx_Erase` | `204` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS1260_init` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_SetChopMode` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_SetConversionMode` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_SetDataRate` | `200` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_CRC_Init` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SystemClock_Config` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__aeabi_ddiv` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`floor` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`mbSlaveWriteSingleRegister` | `196` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__aeabi_fmul` | `182` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`SetBootFromFlashAndReadOutProtection` | `180` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADC_Disable` | `176` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`orderTrimmingValues` | `172` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADC_DMAConvCplt` | `168` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_WaitForLastOperation` | `168` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TIM_TI1_SetConfig` | `168` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_UART_MspInit` | `164` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIMEx_TISelection` | `160` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_DeInit` | `160` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__aeabi_uldivmod` | `160` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`HAL_SPI_MspInit` | `156` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_Init` | `154` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`EEPROM_isFirstStart` | `148` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__aeabi_fdiv` | `148` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`ADS_1260_InputMuxSelect` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HSI16_TIMx_ConfigForCalibration` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MX_RTC_Init` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_CheckIdleState` | `144` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SPI_EndRxTxTransaction` | `142` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_RxISR_16BIT` | `142` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HSI16_GetCurve` | `140` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_TxISR_16BIT_FIFOEN` | `140` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_WaitOnFlagUntilTimeout` | `140` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_CalcSoH` | `140` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_CRC_Calculate` | `138` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_RxISR_8BIT` | `138` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_putc` | `138` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`ADS_1260_SetExternalReference` | `136` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`CHIP_TEMPERATURE_Calibration` | `136` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASH_Program` | `136` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`strnlen` | `132` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strops.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__NVIC_SetPriority` | `128` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_ReadCapturedValue` | `126` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_TxISR_8BIT_FIFOEN` | `126` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbInit` | `122` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_InitTick` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`RTC_EnterInitMode` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SYS_DATA_Init` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSlaveCheckModbusRtuQuery` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`vfprintf_l` | `120` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`HAL_PWREx_ControlVoltageScaling` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`RTC_ExitInitMode` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SHUNT_TEMPERATURE_Exec` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbCrc16` | `116` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSlaveProcessPdu` | `116` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TIM_TI4_SetConfig` | `114` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__aeabi_d2lz` | `114` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`DMA_SetConfig` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_GetSoCManual` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`printprotectionstate` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`strlen` | `112` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strops.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`TIM_TI2_SetConfig` | `110` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`EFFICIENCY_Exec` | `108` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_UARTEx_DisableFifoMode` | `108` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TIM_TI3_SetConfig` | `108` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_TxISR_8BIT.56` | `108` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`calc_temp_compensation` | `108` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SEGGER_RTT_WriteNoLock` | `104` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`CHIP_TEMPERATURE_Exec` | `100` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSlaveProcessRtuQuery` | `98` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_TxISR_16BIT` | `96` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`_WriteBlocking` | `94` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_pow10` | `92` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `utilops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_l2d` | `92` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`CRC_Handle_16` | `90` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MX_CRC_Init` | `88` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_SetToMax` | `88` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`getEEPROMData` | `88` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentOffsetCommonModeErrorComepensationStart` | `84` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`_DoInit` | `84` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`UART_TxISR_8BIT` | `82` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RTC_WaitForSynchro` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MX_SPI1_Init` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`REF_VOLTAGE_Exec` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SysTick_Handler` | `80` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_float64_PolyEvalP` | `80` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_float64_PolyEvalQ` | `80` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentOffsetTemperatureErrorComepensationStart` | `76` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_OB_GetWRP` | `76` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SysTick_Config` | `76` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS_1260_BatteryCurrentOffsetCalibrationStart` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GPIO_EXTI_IRQHandler` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__aeabi_d2ulz` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`ldexp` | `72` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`mbCheckCrc16` | `72` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`DMA_CalcDMAMUXChannelBaseAndMask` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASH_OB_Unlock` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASH_Unlock` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__aeabi_dcmpge` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dcmple` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`getSocAhRated` | `68` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbAppendCrc16` | `68` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RTC_MspInit` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_SetDetectedEnergy` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__aeabi_idiv` | `64` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dcmpgt` | `62` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dcmplt` | `62` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`DMA_CalcDMAMUXRequestGenBaseAndMask` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_Delay` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASH_Lock` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_FLASH_OB_Lock` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SaveCounter` | `60` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`_WriteNoCheck` | `58` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`HAL_FLASHEx_OBGetConfig` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_Init` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`RTC_ByteToBcd2` | `56` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SEGGER_RTT_Write` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`SHUNT_VOLTAGE_Exec` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__aeabi_uidiv` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`frexp` | `56` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`FLASH_OB_WRPConfig` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_MspInit` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_X_file_stat` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_d2iz` | `52` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`fwrite` | `52` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `fileops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`TIM_CCxChannelCmd` | `50` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSlaveResponseException` | `50` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_OB_OptrConfig` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_PageErase` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`MX_DMA_Init` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__NVIC_DisableIRQ` | `48` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GPIO_ReadPin` | `46` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_REG_SetSequencerRanks` | `46` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_mbtowc` | `46` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_d2uiz` | `46` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dcmpeq` | `46` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_ldivmod` | `46` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_lmul` | `46` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`FLASH_OB_GetRDP` | `44` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_Program_DoubleWord` | `44` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADC_DMAError` | `42` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`UART_EndTransmit_IT.57` | `42` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GPIO_WritePin` | `40` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RCC_GetPCLK1Freq` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_SetChannelSamplingTime` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__NVIC_EnableIRQ` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_float64_isnormal` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`printf` | `40` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`LL_ADC_SetSamplingTimeCommonChannels` | `38` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`mbSend` | `38` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GPIO_TogglePin` | `36` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__aeabi_f2uiz` | `36` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`AH_COUNTER_Init` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GPIO_EXTI_Falling_Callback` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_EnableInternalRegulator` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_REG_SetSequencerChRem` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_Init` | `32` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__aeabi_lasr` | `30` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_llsl` | `30` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_llsr` | `30` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_ui2f` | `30` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`FLASH_MassErase` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FLASH_OB_GetUser` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_NVIC_SetPriority` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_Disable` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_Disable.3` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_Enable` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_Enable.2` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_GetSamplingTimeCommonChannels` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_REG_SetSequencerChAdd` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_REG_StartConversion` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_SetCalibrationFactor` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_SetCommonPathInternalCh` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__NVIC_SystemReset.87` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_isctype` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_iswctype` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_float64_isnan` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_print_padding` | `28` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_ui2d` | `28` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`LL_ADC_StartCalibration` | `26` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_prin_flush` | `26` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`vfprintf` | `26` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`HAL_IncTick` | `24` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_float64_isinf` | `24` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`ADC_DMAHalfConvCplt` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_NVIC_DisableIRQ` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_NVIC_EnableIRQ` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_REG_IsTriggerSourceSWStart` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`_GetAvailWriteSpace` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_pre_padding` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_i2d` | `22` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`mbClearRxFrame` | `22` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_ConvCpltCallback` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_PWR_DisableBkUpAccess` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_PWR_EnableBkUpAccess` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HSI16_MeasurementInit` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_IsCalibrationOnGoing` | `20` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_IsInternalRegulatorEnabled` | `20` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`OUTPUTS_Init` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_current_locale` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_init_copy` | `20` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `SEGGER_crtinit.o (SEGGER_crtinit_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memclr` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_ul2d` | `20` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`LL_ADC_GetCalibrationFactor` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_GetClock` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_GetCommonClock` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_GetCommonPathInternalCh` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_IsDisableOngoing` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_REG_IsConversionOngoing` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_init_zero` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `SEGGER_crtinit.o (SEGGER_crtinit_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`mbClearTxBuffer` | `18` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS1260_StartConversion` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`DMA_Channel1_IRQHandler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_SYSTICK_Config` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HardFault_Handler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_IsEnabled` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_ADC_IsEnabled.1` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`LL_RCC_GetAPB1Prescaler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TIM16_IRQHandler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`USART1_IRQHandler` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_wctomb` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_stream_write` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_uidivmod` | `16` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`mbGetFrameComplete` | `16` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_tolower` | `14` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_towlower` | `14` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_idivmod` | `14` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`memcpy` | `14` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`EXTI4_15_IRQHandler` | `12` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_GetTick` | `12` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_RCC_GetHCLKFreq` | `12` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_toupper` | `12` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_towupper` | `12` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_dsub` | `12` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`HAL_GPIO_EXTI_Rising_Callback` | `10` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_X_file_write` | `10` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`ADS1260_ConversionFinished` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_ConvHalfCpltCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_ADC_ErrorCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_CRC_MspInit` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIMEx_Break2Callback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIMEx_BreakCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIMEx_CommutCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_MspDeInit` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_IC_MspInit` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_OC_DelayElapsedCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_PWM_PulseFinishedCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_PeriodElapsedCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_TIM_TriggerCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_UART_RxCpltCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HAL_UART_TxCpltCallback` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`abs` | `8` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_idiv0` | `6` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `intasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_X_file_bufsize` | `4` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_float64_signbit` | `4` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`Error_Handler` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`NMI_Handler` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`PendSV_Handler` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SVC_Handler` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SystemInit` | `2` | `2` | `Code` | `Gb` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADC_COMP_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`AES_RNG_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`CEC_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`DMA_Channel1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`DMA_Channel2_3_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`DMA_Channel4_5_6_7_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`Dummy_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`EXTI0_1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`EXTI2_3_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`EXTI4_15_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`FLASH_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`FLASH_Program_Fast__TT_veneer_T16_LDR_BX` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `[ Linker created ]`
`HardFault_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`I2C1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`I2C2_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`NMI_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`PVD_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`PendSV_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`RCC_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`RTC_STAMP_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`Reset_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `STM32G0xx_Startup.o`
`SPI1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`SPI2_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`SVC_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`SysTick_Handler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM14_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM15_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM16_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM17_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM1_BRK_UP_TRG_COMP_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM1_CC_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM2_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM3_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM6_DAC_LPTIM1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`TIM7_LPTIM2_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`UCPD1_UCPD2_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`USART1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`USART2_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`USART3_USART4_LPUART1_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`WWDG_IRQHandler` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`__SEGGER_init_done` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_THUMB_Startup.o`
`__aeabi_dmul` | `` | `2` | `Code` | `Wk` | `floatasmops_arm.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memclr4` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memclr8` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memcpy` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memcpy4` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memcpy8` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memset` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memset4` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__aeabi_memset8` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`_start` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_THUMB_Startup.o`
`exit` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_THUMB_Startup.o`
`memset` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Wk` | `strasmops_arm.o (strops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`

## Read-write data symbols by name

Symbol name | Address | Size | Align | Type | Bd | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`ADS1260_ProcessCurrent.avgsum` | `0x20001038` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS1260_ProcessCurrent.meas_counter` | `0x20001034` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`AH_COUNTER_Exec.batteryFullCounter` | `0x20001040` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`AH_COUNTER_Exec.lowVoltageCnt` | `0x2000103E` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`AH_COUNTER_Exec.totalCharge` | `0x20000630` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`AH_COUNTER_Exec.totalDischarge` | `0x20000628` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`BATTERY_VOLTAGE_Exec.avgsumP` | `0x20001030` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`BATTERY_VOLTAGE_Exec.measCounter` | `0x2000102C` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`Capture` | `0x20001028` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`CaptureState` | `0x20001024` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ESR_Exec.last_refresh` | `0x20001020` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ESR_FAST_Exec.last_refresh` | `0x2000101C` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`EraseInitStruct` | `0x20000FA0` | `16` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FAST_CURRENT_Exec.measCounter` | `0x20001018` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HardFault_Handler.cont` | `0x20001014` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`IC1ReadValue1` | `0x20001010` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`IC1ReadValue2` | `0x2000100C` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`OUTPUTS_CheckLVP.lastMode` | `0x2000103C` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`OUTPUTS_CheckOVP.lastMode` | `0x2000009E` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`REF_VOLTAGE_Exec.avgsum` | `0x20001008` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.avgsum` | `0x20001004` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.holding_counter` | `0x20001000` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.last_days` | `0x20000FFC` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.u_hold` | `0x20000FF8` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SaveCounter.last_days` | `0x20000FF4` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SysTick_Handler.ms` | `0x20000FF0` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SystemCoreClock` | `0x20000098` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TimHandle` | `0x20000EC4` | `76` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_Exec.totalCharge` | `0x20000620` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_Exec.totalDischarge` | `0x20000618` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`_SEGGER_RTT` | `0x20000A6C` | `168` | `4` | `Zero` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__RAL_global_locale` | `0x20000074` | `20` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_global_locale` | `0x20000074` | `20` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_locale_ptr` | `0x20000FD0` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_stderr_file` | `0x20000FCC` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_stdin_file` | `0x20000FC8` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_stdout_file` | `0x20000FC4` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`_acDownBuffer` | `0x200014C2` | `16` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`_acUpBuffer` | `0x20001042` | `1 024` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`aFrequenceChangeTable` | `0x2000086C` | `512` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`adcData` | `0x20000F60` | `36` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ads1260DataCoversionState` | `0x200014D2` | `1` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`avgValWithOffsetCommonModeOffsetCorrection` | `0x20000FEC` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`avgValWithOffsetCommonModeOffsetTemperatureCorrection` | `0x20000FE8` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`avgValWithOffsetCompensation` | `0x20000FE4` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`calTemperatureSensor130Value` | `0x20000FE0` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`calTemperatureSensor30Value` | `0x20000FDC` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`calTemperatureSensorDiff` | `0x20000FD8` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`current` | `0x20000610` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`currentWithGainAndGainShuntTempCorrection` | `0x20000608` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`currentWithGainCorrection` | `0x20000600` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`current_buffer` | `0x20000D20` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`current_buffer_fast` | `0x20000CA0` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`eepromData` | `0x20000458` | `216` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`eepromOldData` | `0x20000530` | `208` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`frequencyMW` | `0x20000FD4` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`hadc1` | `0x20000E04` | `100` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`hcrc` | `0x20000F3C` | `36` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`hdma_adc1` | `0x20000E68` | `92` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`hrtc` | `0x20000F10` | `44` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`hspi1` | `0x20000DA0` | `100` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`huart1` | `0x20000B14` | `140` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`loopCounter` | `0x20000FC0` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`modbusData` | `0x20000638` | `564` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`newADC` | `0x20000FBC` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`newCurrentValue` | `0x20000FB8` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`pFlash` | `0x20000F84` | `28` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`selectTrimingValue` | `0x2000009D` | `1` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`startMeasurement` | `0x20000FB4` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`stderr` | `0x20000094` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`stdin` | `0x20000090` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`stdout` | `0x2000008C` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`sys_data` | `0x200000A0` | `952` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`trimmingValueOrder` | `0x20001442` | `128` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`uwTick` | `0x20000FB0` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`uwTickFreq` | `0x2000009C` | `1` | `` | `Init` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`uwTickPrio` | `0x20000088` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`voltage_buffer` | `0x20000C20` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`voltage_buffer_fast` | `0x20000BA0` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`

## Read-write data symbols by address

Address | Symbol name | Size | Align | Type | Bd | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`0x20000074` | `__SEGGER_RTL_global_locale` | `20` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x20000074` | `__RAL_global_locale` | `20` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x20000088` | `uwTickPrio` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x2000008C` | `stdout` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x20000090` | `stdin` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x20000094` | `stderr` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x20000098` | `SystemCoreClock` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x2000009C` | `uwTickFreq` | `1` | `` | `Init` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x2000009D` | `selectTrimingValue` | `1` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x2000009E` | `OUTPUTS_CheckOVP.lastMode` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x200000A0` | `sys_data` | `952` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000458` | `eepromData` | `216` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000530` | `eepromOldData` | `208` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000600` | `currentWithGainCorrection` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000608` | `currentWithGainAndGainShuntTempCorrection` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000610` | `current` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000618` | `WH_COUNTER_Exec.totalDischarge` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000620` | `WH_COUNTER_Exec.totalCharge` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000628` | `AH_COUNTER_Exec.totalDischarge` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000630` | `AH_COUNTER_Exec.totalCharge` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000638` | `modbusData` | `564` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x2000086C` | `aFrequenceChangeTable` | `512` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000A6C` | `_SEGGER_RTT` | `168` | `4` | `Zero` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x20000B14` | `huart1` | `140` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000BA0` | `voltage_buffer_fast` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000C20` | `voltage_buffer` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000CA0` | `current_buffer_fast` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000D20` | `current_buffer` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000DA0` | `hspi1` | `100` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000E04` | `hadc1` | `100` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000E68` | `hdma_adc1` | `92` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000EC4` | `TimHandle` | `76` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000F10` | `hrtc` | `44` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000F3C` | `hcrc` | `36` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000F60` | `adcData` | `36` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000F84` | `pFlash` | `28` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FA0` | `EraseInitStruct` | `16` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FB0` | `uwTick` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FB4` | `startMeasurement` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FB8` | `newCurrentValue` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FBC` | `newADC` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FC0` | `loopCounter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FC4` | `__SEGGER_RTL_stdout_file` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x20000FC8` | `__SEGGER_RTL_stdin_file` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x20000FCC` | `__SEGGER_RTL_stderr_file` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x20000FD0` | `__SEGGER_RTL_locale_ptr` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x20000FD4` | `frequencyMW` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FD8` | `calTemperatureSensorDiff` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FDC` | `calTemperatureSensor30Value` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FE0` | `calTemperatureSensor130Value` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FE4` | `avgValWithOffsetCompensation` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FE8` | `avgValWithOffsetCommonModeOffsetTemperatureCorrection` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FEC` | `avgValWithOffsetCommonModeOffsetCorrection` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FF0` | `SysTick_Handler.ms` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FF4` | `SaveCounter.last_days` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FF8` | `SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.u_hold` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20000FFC` | `SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.last_days` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001000` | `SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.holding_counter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001004` | `SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.avgsum` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001008` | `REF_VOLTAGE_Exec.avgsum` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x2000100C` | `IC1ReadValue2` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001010` | `IC1ReadValue1` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001014` | `HardFault_Handler.cont` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001018` | `FAST_CURRENT_Exec.measCounter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x2000101C` | `ESR_FAST_Exec.last_refresh` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001020` | `ESR_Exec.last_refresh` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001024` | `CaptureState` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001028` | `Capture` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x2000102C` | `BATTERY_VOLTAGE_Exec.measCounter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001030` | `BATTERY_VOLTAGE_Exec.avgsumP` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001034` | `ADS1260_ProcessCurrent.meas_counter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001038` | `ADS1260_ProcessCurrent.avgsum` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x2000103C` | `OUTPUTS_CheckLVP.lastMode` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x2000103E` | `AH_COUNTER_Exec.lowVoltageCnt` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001040` | `AH_COUNTER_Exec.batteryFullCounter` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x20001042` | `_acUpBuffer` | `1 024` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x20001442` | `trimmingValueOrder` | `128` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x200014C2` | `_acDownBuffer` | `16` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x200014D2` | `ads1260DataCoversionState` | `1` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`

## Read-write data symbols by descending size

Symbol name | Size | Align | Type | Bd | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`_acUpBuffer` | `1 024` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`sys_data` | `952` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`modbusData` | `564` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`aFrequenceChangeTable` | `512` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`eepromData` | `216` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`eepromOldData` | `208` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`_SEGGER_RTT` | `168` | `4` | `Zero` | `Gb` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`huart1` | `140` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`current_buffer` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`current_buffer_fast` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`trimmingValueOrder` | `128` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`voltage_buffer` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`voltage_buffer_fast` | `128` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`hadc1` | `100` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`hspi1` | `100` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`hdma_adc1` | `92` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`TimHandle` | `76` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`hrtc` | `44` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`adcData` | `36` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`hcrc` | `36` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`pFlash` | `28` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__RAL_global_locale` | `20` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_global_locale` | `20` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`EraseInitStruct` | `16` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`_acDownBuffer` | `16` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`AH_COUNTER_Exec.totalCharge` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`AH_COUNTER_Exec.totalDischarge` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_Exec.totalCharge` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`WH_COUNTER_Exec.totalDischarge` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`current` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`currentWithGainAndGainShuntTempCorrection` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`currentWithGainCorrection` | `8` | `8` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS1260_ProcessCurrent.avgsum` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ADS1260_ProcessCurrent.meas_counter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`BATTERY_VOLTAGE_Exec.avgsumP` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`BATTERY_VOLTAGE_Exec.measCounter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`Capture` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`CaptureState` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ESR_Exec.last_refresh` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ESR_FAST_Exec.last_refresh` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`FAST_CURRENT_Exec.measCounter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`HardFault_Handler.cont` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`IC1ReadValue1` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`IC1ReadValue2` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`REF_VOLTAGE_Exec.avgsum` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.avgsum` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.holding_counter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.last_days` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SELF_DISCHARGE_Exec.u_hold` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SaveCounter.last_days` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SysTick_Handler.ms` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`SystemCoreClock` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`__SEGGER_RTL_locale_ptr` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_stderr_file` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_stdin_file` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_stdout_file` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`avgValWithOffsetCommonModeOffsetCorrection` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`avgValWithOffsetCommonModeOffsetTemperatureCorrection` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`avgValWithOffsetCompensation` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`calTemperatureSensor130Value` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`calTemperatureSensor30Value` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`calTemperatureSensorDiff` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`frequencyMW` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`loopCounter` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`newADC` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`newCurrentValue` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`startMeasurement` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`stderr` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`stdin` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`stdout` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Gb` | `prinops_rtt.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`uwTick` | `4` | `4` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`uwTickPrio` | `4` | `4` | `Init` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`AH_COUNTER_Exec.batteryFullCounter` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`AH_COUNTER_Exec.lowVoltageCnt` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`OUTPUTS_CheckLVP.lastMode` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`OUTPUTS_CheckOVP.lastMode` | `2` | `2` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`ads1260DataCoversionState` | `1` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`selectTrimingValue` | `1` | `` | `Zero` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`uwTickFreq` | `1` | `` | `Init` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`

## Read-only data symbols by name

Symbol name | Address | Size | Align | Type | Bd | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`AHBPrescTable` | `0x0800C7FC` | `64` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`APBPrescTable` | `0x0800C83C` | `32` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`_DoInit._aInitStr` | `0x0800E983` | `17` | `` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_aPower2` | `0x080000E8` | `72` | `8` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `utilops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_ctype_map` | `0x0800EBD7` | `128` | `` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_ctype_mask` | `0x0800E9FE` | `13` | `` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale` | `0x0800C85C` | `12` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_abbrev_day_names` | `0x0800E9AF` | `29` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_abbrev_month_names` | `0x0800E9CC` | `49` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_am_pm_indicator` | `0x0800E563` | `7` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_data` | `0x0800C888` | `88` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_date_format` | `0x0800E99D` | `9` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_date_time_format` | `0x0800E56A` | `15` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_day_names` | `0x0800E7CB` | `58` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_month_names` | `0x0800E50C` | `87` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_time_format` | `0x0800E9A6` | `9` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_codeset_ascii` | `0x0800C868` | `32` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_data_empty_string` | `0x0800E9FD` | `1` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_data_utf8_period` | `0x0800E807` | `2` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_float64_Log` | `0x080000C0` | `40` | `8` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_hex_lc` | `0x0800EBBF` | `16` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_hex_uc` | `0x0800EBAF` | `16` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_RTL_ipow10` | `0x08000130` | `160` | `8` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`__SEGGER_init_data__` | `0x0800EC78` | `[160]` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__SEGGER_init_table__` | `0x0800EC58` | `[32]` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `[ Linker created ]`

## Read-only data symbols by address

Address | Symbol name | Size | Align | Type | Bd | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`0x080000C0` | `__SEGGER_RTL_float64_Log` | `40` | `8` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `floatops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x080000E8` | `__SEGGER_RTL_aPower2` | `72` | `8` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `utilops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x08000130` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ipow10` | `160` | `8` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C7FC` | `AHBPrescTable` | `64` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800C83C` | `APBPrescTable` | `32` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `firmware_lto.o`
`0x0800C85C` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale` | `12` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C868` | `__SEGGER_RTL_codeset_ascii` | `32` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800C888` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_data` | `88` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E50C` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_month_names` | `87` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E563` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_am_pm_indicator` | `7` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E56A` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_date_time_format` | `15` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E7CB` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_day_names` | `58` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E807` | `__SEGGER_RTL_data_utf8_period` | `2` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E983` | `_DoInit._aInitStr` | `17` | `` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_RTT.o (prinops_rtt_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E99D` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_date_format` | `9` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E9A6` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_time_format` | `9` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E9AF` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_abbrev_day_names` | `29` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E9CC` | `__SEGGER_RTL_c_locale_abbrev_month_names` | `49` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E9FD` | `__SEGGER_RTL_data_empty_string` | `1` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800E9FE` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_ctype_mask` | `13` | `` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800EBAF` | `__SEGGER_RTL_hex_uc` | `16` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800EBBF` | `__SEGGER_RTL_hex_lc` | `16` | `` | `Cnst` | `Gb` | `prinops.o (libc_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800EBD7` | `__SEGGER_RTL_ascii_ctype_map` | `128` | `` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `mbops.o (mbops_timeops_v6m_t_le_eabi_balanced.a)`
`0x0800EC58` | `__SEGGER_init_table__` | `[32]` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0800EC78` | `__SEGGER_init_data__` | `[160]` | `4` | `Cnst` | `Lc` | `[ Linker created ]`

## Untyped symbols by name

Symbol name | Value | Size | Align | Type | Bd | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`__APP_segment_end__` | `0x0801C7FC` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__APP_segment_size__` | `0x0001C7FC` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__APP_segment_start__` | `0x08000000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__APP_segment_used_end__` | `0x0800ED3E` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__APP_segment_used_size__` | `0x0000ED3E` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__APP_segment_used_start__` | `0x08000000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__CRC_segment_end__` | `0x0801C800` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__CRC_segment_size__` | `0x00000004` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__CRC_segment_start__` | `0x0801C7FC` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__CRC_segment_used_end__` | `0x0801C800` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__CRC_segment_used_size__` | `0x00000004` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__CRC_segment_used_start__` | `0x0801C7FC` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__FLASH1_segment_end__` | `0x0801C800` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__FLASH1_segment_size__` | `0x0001C800` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__FLASH1_segment_start__` | `0x08000000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__FLASH1_segment_used_end__` | `0x0801C800` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__FLASH1_segment_used_size__` | `0x0001C800` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__FLASH1_segment_used_start__` | `0x08000000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__FLASH_segment_end__` | `0x0801C800` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__FLASH_segment_size__` | `0x0001C800` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__FLASH_segment_start__` | `0x08000000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__FLASH_segment_used_end__` | `0x0801C800` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__FLASH_segment_used_size__` | `0x0001C800` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__FLASH_segment_used_start__` | `0x08000000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__HEAPSIZE__` | `0x00000600` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__RAM1_segment_end__` | `0x20008000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__RAM1_segment_size__` | `0x00008000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__RAM1_segment_start__` | `0x20000000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__RAM1_segment_used_end__` | `0x20008000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__RAM1_segment_used_size__` | `0x00008000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__RAM1_segment_used_start__` | `0x20000000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__RAM_segment_end__` | `0x20008000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__RAM_segment_size__` | `0x00008000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__RAM_segment_start__` | `0x20000000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__RAM_segment_used_end__` | `0x20008000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__RAM_segment_used_size__` | `0x00008000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__RAM_segment_used_start__` | `0x20000000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__SEGGER_init_run_loop` | `0x0800C8E2` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_THUMB_Startup.o`
`__STACKSIZE_PROCESS__` | `0x00000000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__STACKSIZE__` | `0x00000400` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__stack_end__` | `0x20008000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`__thread_pointer$` | `0x00000000` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`_vectors` | `0x08000000` | `[192]` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`_vectors_end` | `0x080000C0` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`

## Untyped symbols by address

Value | Symbol name | Size | Align | Type | Bd | Object File
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`0x00000000` | `__thread_pointer$` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x00000000` | `__STACKSIZE_PROCESS__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x00000004` | `__CRC_segment_used_size__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x00000004` | `__CRC_segment_size__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x00000400` | `__STACKSIZE__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x00000600` | `__HEAPSIZE__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x00008000` | `__RAM_segment_used_size__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x00008000` | `__RAM_segment_size__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x00008000` | `__RAM1_segment_used_size__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x00008000` | `__RAM1_segment_size__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0000ED3E` | `__APP_segment_used_size__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0001C7FC` | `__APP_segment_size__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0001C800` | `__FLASH_segment_used_size__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0001C800` | `__FLASH_segment_size__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0001C800` | `__FLASH1_segment_used_size__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0001C800` | `__FLASH1_segment_size__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x08000000` | `_vectors` | `[192]` | `4` | `Code` | `Gb` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x08000000` | `__FLASH_segment_used_start__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x08000000` | `__FLASH_segment_start__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x08000000` | `__FLASH1_segment_used_start__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x08000000` | `__FLASH1_segment_start__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x08000000` | `__APP_segment_used_start__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x08000000` | `__APP_segment_start__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x080000C0` | `_vectors_end` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `STM32G07x_Vectors.o`
`0x0800C8E2` | `__SEGGER_init_run_loop` | `` | `4` | `Code` | `Lc` | `SEGGER_THUMB_Startup.o`
`0x0800ED3E` | `__APP_segment_used_end__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0801C7FC` | `__CRC_segment_used_start__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0801C7FC` | `__CRC_segment_start__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0801C7FC` | `__APP_segment_end__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0801C800` | `__FLASH_segment_used_end__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0801C800` | `__FLASH_segment_end__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0801C800` | `__FLASH1_segment_used_end__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0801C800` | `__FLASH1_segment_end__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0801C800` | `__CRC_segment_used_end__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x0801C800` | `__CRC_segment_end__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x20000000` | `__RAM_segment_used_start__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x20000000` | `__RAM_segment_start__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x20000000` | `__RAM1_segment_used_start__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x20000000` | `__RAM1_segment_start__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x20008000` | `__stack_end__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x20008000` | `__RAM_segment_used_end__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x20008000` | `__RAM_segment_end__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x20008000` | `__RAM1_segment_used_end__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`
`0x20008000` | `__RAM1_segment_end__` | `` | `` | `----` | `Gb` | `[ Linker created ]`

# LINK SUMMARY

## Memory breakdown

57 880 bytes read-only code + 2 969 bytes read-only data = 60 849 bytes read-only (total) 7 775 bytes read-write data

## Region summary

Name | Range | Size | Used | Unused | Alignment Loss
--- | --- | --- | --- | --- | ---
`` | `08000000-0801c7ff` | `116 736` | `60 737 52.03%` | `55 999 47.97%` | `0 0.00%`
`RAM` | `20000000-20007fff` | `32 768` | `7 891 24.08%` | `24 877 75.92%` | `0 0.00%`

## Diagnostic summary

Link complete: 0 errors, 0 warnings, 0 remarks